

WEDDINGS & RENEWAL OF VOWS

CYPRUS & GREECE 2018 - 2019



WEDDINGS & RENEWAL OF VOWS

e are proud to welcome you to our Cyprus & Greece Weddings brochure. Inside you will find a wide range of luxurious and quality properties for your wedding or special celebration.

A wedding abroad is quite simply a magical experience – the sunkissed beaches and the crystal-clear Mediterranean Sea creating an idyllic setting for your ceremony, reception or honeymoon. You can be virtually guaranteed to have the warm sunshine on your special day and to create memories for a lifetime. Cyplon Weddings have been organising weddings, renewal of vows and civil ceremonies to Cyprus and Greece for over 46 years. In that time we have arranged over five thousand weddings and counting.

As a Leading, Award-Winning, Independent Tour Operator, we always endeavour to make the process of organizing your special day, as simple and stress-free as possible. With 100% financial protection, you can rest assured that from A to Z, we will have all bases covered.

So relax – Your fairytale journey begins here!

HARRY HAJIPAPAS MANAGING DIRECTOR







CONTENTS	PAGE
LUXURY SERVICE	4-5
FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS	6-7
ALL BASES COVERED	8-9
WEDDING TYPES	10-11
MAKING YOUR WEDDING UNIQUE	12-13
WEDDING PACKAGES	14-15
EXAMPLE WEDDINGS	16-17
WEDDINGS IN CYPRUS	18-21
- HOTEL VENUES IN CYPRUS	22
- WEDDINGS VENUES IN CYPRUS	23
- CYPRUS HOTELS	24-45
WEDDINGS IN GREECE	46-47
- HOTEL VENUES IN GREECE	48
- WEDDINGS VENUES IN GREECE	49
- GREECE HOTELS	45-63
LEGALITIES & DOCUMENTATION	64-66
BOOKING FORM	67









LUXURY SERVICE

Aving arranged over five thousand weddings, with Cyplon Weddings you can guarantee a level of service like no other on your special day. Using our wealth of experience, let us guide you to choosing the perfect dream wedding abroad, and together we will create a wedding day that is unique and completely tailored to your very own individual needs.

OUR EXPERTISE

Cyplon Weddings has the local knowledge that is vital to making your wedding dreams come to life. With more than 46 years experience in arranging weddings abroad, our expert staff have built excellent contacts and a unique appreciation for the countries we offer, enabling us to match locations and properties to our customers' desires perfectly. From start to finish, all bases are covered – with our Specialist Wedding Planning Team located not only in the UK but also abroad, you can rest assured that all the properties we offer have been visited by at least one member of the Cyplon Team.

FAMILY AND FRIENDS

With Cyprus and Greece being relatively inexpensive and extremely accessible, it makes it possible to have your nearest and dearest with you on your special day. Supply us with your guest list and Cyplon Weddings will ensure a hassle-free experience of arranging all your party's travel arrangements. Of course, your guests may want to stay in a different hotel, and we can organise that too –some hotels will even offer the bride and groom some attractive discounts if their guests also book (See page 4 for our terrific wedding packages).

WHAT WE OFFER

Cyplon Weddings can offer a wealth of options for your celebration - Anglican Church Ceremonies, Catholic Church Ceremonies, Civil Ceremonies and Renewal of Vows are all available in most resorts, and in many cases, these can conveniently take place within your hotel. We also offer some fantastic venues that take place out of your chosen hotel.

RECEPTIONS

Receptions are surprisingly inexpensive in Cyprus and Greece, and our hotels will cater to your every need. Whether it is drinks with canapés or a sumptuous five-course meal with silver service, most hotels can provide a choice of locations, both indoor and outdoor. Whatever your wishes, we will put you in direct contact with your hotel's banqueting manager, who will extend every effort in making your reception a memorable occasion.

FINANCIAL PROTECTION

We are a 100% financially protected independent travel company. Furthermore, we are licensed by the Civil Aviation Authority and conform to the bonding requirements of ABTA. As such, we can provide you with the highest trading standards and above all, complete financial security, which enables you to book with Cyplon Holidays with full confidence and peace of mind. Additionally, all our air holidays and all the flights in this brochure are ATOL Protected by the Civil Aviation Authority.



FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS

t Cyplon Holidays we celebrate the beauty of Aindividuality – As a tailor-made specialist, and taking advantage of our many years of experience, we can guide you towards a wedding that will match your own specific needs and desires.

Q: We want to decide which resort and hotel to stay in and obtain a holiday cost, where shall we start?

A: Contact Cyplon Holidays or visit your local travel agent and ask for a brochure, costs in this wedding brochure are purely for wedding packages. weddings@cyplon.co..uk

Q: Are weddings performed abroad legally recognised in the UK?

A: Yes, the marriage certificate that will be issued to you is recognised as if it had been issued in the UK.

Q: Is there a specific time of the year when we can get married?

.....

A: Weddings can take place at any time of the year. However, Town Halls are closed on the weekends and during Bank Holidays. Our wedding co-ordinator will be able to advise you on the best months to travel.

Q: Do we need arrange additional insurance for our wedding

A: We trust everything will go smoothly on your wedding day, however we would always advise to take out wedding and travel insurance.

Q: What about family & guests that wish to come, can you organise this?

A: We will be more than happy to arrange the travel for your family and guests - if there is a large party travelling some hotels offer group discounts. Take advantage of our Hassle-free guest list - we will arrange all of your guests' travel arrangements & keep you informed of their progress.

Q: As we want to tailor make our wedding day, how do we book optional extras such as videos, photography, hairdressing, make-up etc?

A: All you need to do is speak to our wedding co-ordinator who will give you the costing for whichever elements you wish to add. Should you want to add something else, this can easily be arranged by your personal wedding co-ordinator and paid for locally.

Q: How do we transport our wedding outfits?

A: We recommend that wedding outfits are packed carefully in a hard-shelled case, and are transported in the hold of the aircraft. Alternatively, they can be packed in a suitable box and taken onboard as part of your baggage allowance. Complimentary additional baggage allowance is not customarily allowed, although we can always request this from the relevant airline on your behalf.

Q: Can we choose our own music for the ceremony?

A: Yes, usually this can be arranged, as long as it is suitable.

Q: Can the wedding date and time be confirmed before we depart?

A: Yes, your wedding date and time is confirmed at the time of booking. You do need to register your intent to marry in the resort, however, this rarely changes the arranged times.



ALL BASES COVERED

or some a wedding abroad can be a stressful time – but not for our customers. We have a team not just in the UK but also abroad, ready to seamlessly arrange everything you need. Whatever the request, big or small, our teams will ensure everything is prepared well in advance and that your perfect dream wedding goes precisely to plan.

CHOOSING YOUR DESTINATION

Whether you already know your dream wedding destination or not, our team of wedding experts will be on hand to offer their knowledge and guidance every step of the way. The beauty of using Cyplon Weddings is in the detail - give us an idea of your dream wedding and we will immediately be able to recommend a hotel property or alternative venue that suits your specific requirements.

BEFORE YOU LEAVE THE UK

Before you leave the UK, we will send you an information pack with all the essential details for your wedding. All documentation and legal requirements will be carefully explained, and checklists will be provided. We will also send you further information about your hotel, with example menus and the music and entertainment they can offer. As well as this, we will help sort out the finer details of the wedding including colour themes, flowers, food and beverages etc.

THE HASSLE-FREE GUEST LIST

Planning and keeping on top of your guest list is hard enough, let alone ensuring all your quests have adequate travel arrangements. Cyplon Weddings offers a hassle-free guest management service. Let us take care of all your guest's travel needs, whether they want to stay in the same hotel as you or another local option. We will keep you updated on the progress and keep you well informed.

WHEN YOU ARRIVE

The day after your arrival, once you have settled in at your resort, you will be met by one of our very own Weddings Specialists. From here on they will be your first point of call for anything related to your special day. They will proceed with final checks to ensure legal documents are complete and will make all necessary arrangements and appointments, including registering with the local town halls or churches prior to your wedding day. In addition, our representative will liaise with the hotel's wedding planner to ensure all bases are covered.

YOUR WEDDING DAY

Our wedding co-ordinator will be on hand throughout the day to ensure that there are no hiccups and to keep things running smoothly. Even if you have some last minute changes, we will do everything in our power to make them happen. If you require, our coordinators can also stand in as a witness.

AFTER-SALES SERVICE

The wedding day may be drawing to an end but why should the party stop there? We also offer honeymoon booking services, to any destination. We will also be on hand to help with any after-wedding arrangements, for example, if you require us to get in contact with your photographer or video crew. Whatever it is, we will provide you with an outstanding service throughout your stay.

HONEYMOONS

Cyplon Weddings operates a holistic approach to its Weddings service. From start to finish we will be there to provide all the support and guidance required to ensure a smooth and thoroughly enjoyable day for you and your guests. But the celebrations do not have to finish as the party comes to an end – Let us add the cherry on top by arranging you a honeymoon of a lifetime to any one of our featured destinations.





WEDDING TYPES

A s pioneers of "Tailor Made holidays", we can claim with some pride to have been tailoring holidays and weddings before the term was even coined by the travel industry. With Cyplon Holidays, you will experience an unrivalled level of choice and flexibility – always ensuring that your dream day is perfectly unique and completely individual to you and your desires.

RELIGIOUS CEREMONIES

You are spoilt for choice with our incredible church weddings, available either in our hotel Chapels or one of the local churches nearby. Most chapels have beautifully decorated interiors, many with the local traditional icons and stain glass windows, thus enhancing your ceremony with a truly spiritual air. Please note that Catholic weddings must be preceded by a civil wedding in the local Town Hall.

CIVIL CEREMONIES

The local Mayor or Marriage officer will conduct the ceremony in English and all the paperwork and the Marriage Certificate will be issued.

TOWN HALL & OUTDOOR

Civil marriages would usually take place at the local town hall however, in some resorts these can be performed at a hotel or another venue. Wherever you decide to have your ceremony, they will offer both indoor and outdoor locations for your special day.

HOTEL GROUNDS AND BEACH

Several of our hotels have specially designated rooms and delightfully decorated outdoor 'wedding decks' and marquees, many of which are beside the beach overlooking the sea and where the ceremony can take place. A religious blessing following your civil ceremony can also be arranged for you and in some cases, the religious ceremony can take place on the grounds of your hotel. Please ask our Weddings team for more information.

RENEWAL OF VOWS AND BLESSINGS

If you're already married, what better way to celebrate your long lasting love together than by re-affirming your commitment to one another and reliving your most special day by renewing your sacred wedding vows? A Renewal of Vows ceremony is similar to that of a wedding ceremony and we can make this as lavish or as intimate as you choose it to be.

YACHT WEDDINGS

If it is a truly unique wedding experience that you're after, why not get married on board a luxury yacht and sail away into the sunset for your wedding reception? We can offer an extensive choice of luxury yachts that can cater for all the fun and entertainment that you could wish for if you were to have a wedding on land or at sea. This will no doubt be a wedding that you and your guests will never forget.

SAME SEX CEREMONIES

We are delighted to offer same sex symbolic ceremonies in both Cyprus and Santorini in Greece. For further information please call our Weddings Team on **020 8340 7612** or email us at: weddings@cyplon.co.uk.

NOTE: All brides and grooms must visit the local Town Hall prior to the marriage with all relevant documentation, to register their intention to marry. For Greek Orthodox weddings, please send an enquiry to weddings@cyplon.co.uk For documentation requirements and legalities for all wedding types, please see page 64-66.





MAKE YOUR WEDDING UNIQUE

We believe that the key to a fantastic wedding is an eye for detail. We make sure you are aware of all your options at your selected hotel and if there's something that's not available, we will do our very best to provide it. We take pride in being able to offer a tailor-made service for your special day, so whatever you need to make it unique, we will be there to accommodate you.

FLOWERS

Two words – Don't Stress! Flowers are often cited as the most stressful aspect of arranging any wedding. But fear not – here at Cyplon Weddings we can provide you with plenty of choices when it comes to selecting the perfect bouquet, buttonholes and of course, the centerpieces at your wedding reception. Either choose from a long list of hotel options or if you are not content with that, we will put you in touch with other local suppliers (if permitted by the hotel).

DECORATIONS & COLOUR SCHEMES

Whether you want the colour scheme to be uniform throughout; from the flowers to the chair covers to the lighting and so on, we can handle any request. Just let us know what you have in mind and we will make the necessary contact with your chosen hotel.

HAIR, MAKE-UP AND BEAUTY

Let us take care of your hair and beauty requirements on the day of your wedding – we can even pre-advise the hair stylists of the look you want. Perhaps you prefer to start the day with a relaxing massage in one of the hotel spas. Whatever you want to do on your big day and however you want to do it, we will be there to help you. Please call in store for advice on how best to take your wedding dress and groom's attire abroad – for the gents we can even provide a suit rental service abroad.

BEVERAGES

Whether you are looking for the finest wines, local beers or even an old aged whisky, you won't be disappointed. If you have any specific drink requests, this can be organised without any issue.

MUSIC AND ENTERTAINMENT

Violinists, string quartets, saxophone players, choirs, bagpipe players, DJs, live bands and anything else you can think of – your champagne reception and after dinner party will be sparkling to the sound of your desired beat! All music tastes are catered for, and whatever your choice of entertainment, we will be sure to instruct them to play the music YOU want them to!

RECEPTION

Our hotels can cater to your every need, whether it's drinks with canapés or a sumptuous five-course meal. Most give a choice of indoor or outdoor location and in some cases, an informal beach barbecue can be arranged. From decorations to themes, to wedding favours, or even fireworks - whatever your wishes, Cyplon Weddings and the hotel's banqueting manager will extend every effort in making your wedding reception a truly memorable occasion.

TRANSPORT

Arrive in style at your wedding ceremony- nothing is too much for us here at Cyplon Weddings and we can provide a range of vehicles to bring you to your venue. If you want to go the extra mile, why not let us arrange a Horse-drawn carriage to be available at your Wedding for some truly memorable photos?



WEDDING PACKAGES

A t Cyplon we have everything you need to plan your special day and make you feel at ease. We offer a range of specially conceived wedding packages, to suit your every need, providing you with your very own UK and overseas wedding co-ordinators to arrange the logistics of the wedding, check your legal documentation, as well as deal with any lastminute extras you may need.

If you wish to custom-design your perfect occasion, our wedding packages will spark your imagination and can be tailored to your choice. Whichever you choose, our wedding specialists are ready to offer their expert assistance, allowing you to anticipate your special day with confidence. Whatever the dream, we are here to help you find the perfect place to create your memories. At Cyplon we invite you to explore all the possibilities.

ALL PACKAGES INCLUDE:

+	UK AND OVER SEAS WEDDING CO-ORDINATOR
+	BOOKING OF THE DATE & TIME OF YOUR WEDDING, prior to committing to your travel
+	CHECKING OF LEGAL DOCUMENTATION
+	WEDDING CONFIRMATION PACK OUTLINING THE LEGALITIES REQUIRED and important information related to getting married abroad
+	



SILVER PACKAGE	LARGE BRIDAL BOUQUET
THE STANDARD WEDDING PACKAGE MAKING SURE YOU TAKE AWAY THE BEST	GROOM'S BUTTONHOLE
MEMORIES ON THE BIG DAY.	1 TIER WEDDING CAKE
£635	24 PHOTOS IN ALBUM

GOLD PACKAGE

ON YOUR SPECIAL DAY.

£1,115

NON-REFUNDABLE ADMIN FEES: WEDDING WITH FLIGHTS + HOTEL ADMINISTRATION FEE = £250 WEDDING ONLY FEE ADMINISTRATION FEE = £399





EXAMPLE WEDDING

or some a wedding abroad can be a stressful time – but not for Cyplon Wedding's customers. We have a team not just in the UK but also abroad, ready to seamlessly arrange everything you need.

The night before the wedding, Cyplon Weddings arrange a pre-wedding dinner for all the guests in a beautiful, rustic, little taverna with traditional Greek music and dancing,









WEDDINGS IN CYPRUS

The birthplace of Aphrodite, the Goddess of Love, Cyprus has that special something when it comes to a wedding abroad. To be able to say that you were married on the island of love is quite something! Take in the glorious sun at one of our incredible hotels and marvel through the infinite combination of ceremonial and reception options. Use our expert local knowledge to make your dreams come true.

ANGLICAN WEDDINGS IN CYPRUS

An Anglican Church Wedding ceremony can be held in a number of churches and chapels across the island. Some hotels even boast their own chapels, in which an Anglican ceremony can be held.

In Paphos, couples can marry in the ancient church of Agia Kyriaki or the authentic St. George's church. Limassol offers the traditional St Barnabas church and in Larnaca, there is the church of St Helena, with its excellent location in town, offering easy access to the famous Larnaca promenade. The quaint chapel of Agios Constantinos is also an option in Derynia, a large village near Paralimni.

Whilst the more traditional church/chapel options are plentiful, you also have the opportunity to marry on the grounds of some of our beautiful hotels. Some of our top recommendations to look at for hotels with their own chapel are:

- Adams Beach Hotel, Ayia Napa
- Elysium Hotel, Paphos
- Four Seasons Hotel, Limassol
- Palm Beach Hotel, Larnaca
- Parklane, a Luxury Collection Resort & Spa, Limassol
- St Raphael, Limassol

Please also note that there are other hotels available, without their own chapel, in which you can have an Anglican ceremony on the hotel grounds. Call our weddings team today for more information.

The Anglican church requires that at least one member of the wedding couple has been baptised as a Christian but will, however, marry people who have been previously divorced, unlike the Catholic Church. On arrival at the resort, your Cyplon Holidays Wedding coordinator will ensure that you meet with the Church Verger, as well as the Rever and performing your ceremony, to discuss the sacrament of marriage and your future lives together as a married couple. In some of the larger churches it may be possible to organise an organist and a choir, however, this would be on a request basis.

CATHOLIC WEDDINGS IN CYPRUS

A Catholic Wedding in Cyprus can be held in a number of different churches and chapels or, if you prefer, there are some hotel options which boast a chapel capable of holding a Catholic Ceremony.

In Paphos, we recommend looking at Agia Kyriaki Church, with its backdrop of Roman ruins and mosaics, or the traditional Church of St George's. In Limassol, the stunning St Catherine's Catholic Church boasts an 80sqm Byzantine painting, as well as being ideally located on the seafront. In Larnaca, we suggest the striking Terra Santa Church.

For a Catholic Wedding in Cyprus, it is also possible to hold your ceremony on the grounds of some of our incredible hotels. The hotels that offer this possibility, with their own chapel, are:

- Aphrodite Hills Holiday Residences, Paphos
- Elysium Hotel, Paphos
- The Royal Apollonia, Limassol

Unlike the Anglican Church, a Catholic Ceremony must be held within a chapel or a church, as approved by the Catholic Church. This means that it is not possible to have a Catholic Ceremony held outside.

The requirements for a Catholic Wedding do differ to that of the Anglican Church and require that both members of the wedding couple have been baptised, with at least one of them being Catholic. If only one member has been baptised, then special permission would need to be sought. The Catholic Church will also not grant a marriage if one member of the couple has been previously divorced.

The Catholic wedding ceremony must be preceded by a civil ceremony in order to be classified as a legally binding marriage in the UK. Some couples choose to include the civil ceremony as part of the day's celebrations, however others may prefer a low-key affair, treating it as just a formality. Due to the specific nature of paperwork required for this type of ceremony, we recommend that all paperwork is in order at least six months in advance. Please view our legalities section for further information before proceeding with a Catholic Ceremony. Our wedding department will also give you the full procedural details and ensure that you understand what paperwork is required from your local Parish and Diocese.



WEDDINGS TYPES IN CYPRUS

CIVIL WEDDINGS IN CYPRUS

A Civil Wedding in Cyprus offers the most amount of choice for a wedding venue. From exotic beach-side locations, fabulous hotel grounds, breath-taking outdoor venues and even local town halls, you are truly spoilt for choice. For the more adventurous couple, we also offer the possibility of getting married on a luxurious yacht.

In Paphos, take a look at the Ethnographical Museum with its exquisite outdoor gardens, or the Kouyiouka Watermill, which dates back 2,000 years, or perhaps even the traditional Peyia Village venue, with its stone staircase. In Ayia Napa, we have the Ayia Napa Amphitheatre, which caters for a large group and is very impressive. There are so many fantastic venues for a Civil Ceremony in Cyprus – be sure to ask our wedding's specialists for the full list and their recommendations.

Civil marriage ceremonies are conducted in English and the marriage certificate is issued immediately after you tie the knot. The ceremony is effortless and provides a very good value choice for couples who want a more modern and practical way of saying "I do".

RENEWAL OF VOWS IN CYPRUS

One for the hopeless romantics out there – a renewal of vows in Cyprus is the perfect way to re-affirm your love and commitment to one another against a backdrop of sunshine and crystal-clear waters. Perhaps you are celebrating a special anniversary or maybe you just want the opportunity to say "I love you" all over again – whatever the reason, here at Cyplon Holidays, we have an abundance of incredible options for your special celebration. We offer both religious (Anglican) and non-religious renewal of vows ceremonies.

An Anglican Renewal of Vows can be arranged in Cyprus and follows a very similar format to that of an Anglican Wedding Ceremony. One member of the couple must be Anglican and the Priest will require confirmation that they have been baptised. Additionally, the couple must provide their marriage certificates. The venues available to hold these ceremonies are precisely the same as those sanctioned for an Anglican Wedding ceremony.

We can also offer non-religious Renewal of Vows ceremonies, and while it is not recognised by any legal authority, you will be provided with an official certificate. These are conducted by celebrants and you may choose any of our venues, apart from churches, chapels or town halls.

BEACH WEDDINGS IN CYPRUS

The sun is shining, the beach is glistening and the crystal-clear waters of the Mediterranean Sea crash against the shore with excitement. A beach wedding in Cyprus is truly something to behold and, in our opinion, this is the most romantic way to tie the knot.

Many of our available hotels offer unique and picturesque locations right on the beach with some offering exclusive use of a pier that gives you the impression of floating on the ocean while others provide special "wedding decks". Call our weddings department today to find out more about our fantastic beach weddings in Cyprus and to hear more about the possible venues both in and outside of hotels.

YACHT WEDDINGS IN CYPRUS

Not all weddings have to be the same and with our incredible Yacht Ceremonies and receptions you will have the opportunity to wow your guests as you celebrate, surrounded by the crystal-clear waters of the Mediterranean Sea. A yacht ceremony is one of the most unique and intimate ceremonies you can have.

Both civil and religious (Anglican only) ceremonies are possible on board one of the luxurious yachts and we can also arrange Renewal of Vows and Blessings. A full range of packages is available and there is also a great deal of flexibility allowed, meaning you can add all the finishing touches your heart desires – this is very much a tailor-made option for you to enjoy.



HOTEL VENUES IN CYPRUS

Please find below our hotel index for Cyprus. Use the detailed table to find the hotel venue that is perfect for your special occasion.

HOTEL	STAR RATING	RESORT	SUPREME LUXURY	CIVIL CEREMONY	ANGLICAN CEREMONY	CATHOLIC CEREMONY	GREEK ORTHODOX	CHAPEL	BEACH-SIDE	PAGE NUMBER
Adams Beach Hotel	5*	Ayia Napa		۲	۶		۲	۶	۲	42
Alexander the Great Beach Hotel	4*	Paphos		۶						30
Almyra	5*	Paphos	۶	۶						27
Amathus Beach Hotel	5*	Limassol	۶	۶					۲	33
Annabelle	5*	Paphos	۲	۶						26
Aphrodite Hills Holiday Residences	5*	Paphos	۲	۶	۲	۲	۲	۲		45
Const. Bros Athena Beach Hotel	4*+	Paphos		۲					۲	31
Coral Beach Hotel & Resort	5*	Coral Bay		۶	۲				۲	25
Elias Beach Hotel	4*	Limassol		۶	۲	۲	۲	۲		30
Elysium	5*	Paphos	۲	۲	۲	۲	۲	۲	۲	24
Four Seasons	5*	Limassol	۲	۲	۲			۶	۲	32
Golden Bay Beach Hotel	5*	Larnaca		۶			۲			39
GrandResort Limassol	5*	Limassol		۲						35
Grecian Park	5*	Protaras	۲	۲	۲		۲	۶		44
King Evelthon Beach Hotel	5*	Paphos		۶	۶				۲	29
Lordos Beach Hotel	4*	Larnaca		۲						41
Mediterranean Beach Hotel	4*	Limassol		۲						37
Olympic Lagoon Resort Ayia Napa	5*	Ayia Napa	۲	۲	۲					43
Olympic Lagoon Resort Paphos	5*	Paphos	۲	۲	۲				۲	28
Palm Beach Hotel & Bungalows	4*	Larnaca		۲	۲	۲	۲	۲	۲	40
Parklane, a Luxury Collection Resort & Spa	5*	Limassol	۲	۲	۶			۲	۲	34
St Raphael Resort	5*	Limassol		۶	۲	۲	۲	۶	۲	36
The Royal Appollonia	5*	Limassol		۶		۶			۶	38

WEDDINGS VENUES IN CYPRUS

If you prefer to hold your ceremony outside of a hotel setting, why not select one of our alternative venues as shown below? For a full list of options please call us today.





Ayia Napa Amphitheatre

The perfect outdoor venue for your civil ceremony is the impressive amphitheatre. The amphitheatre has unlimited space for guests, allowing you to share your special moment with as many people as you wish.

Ayia Napa

Ayia Napa Town Hall Ayia Napa

The town hall of Ayia Napa is an indoor wedding venue providing civil ceremonies for couples. It's very modern and immaculate, allowing you to enjoy a relaxed day, holding up to 40 guests seated.



Kouyiouka Watermill Paphos

Dating back 2000 years, this venue can bring a touch of class & tradition to your wedding in Cyprus. The Kouyiouka Watermill is certainly a unique setting with its unique atmosphere on your big day.



Paphos Town Hall Paphos

Paphos town hall is located in the old town & was built in 1955. As well as being in easy access to all venues, it brings a rare sense of occasion & atmosphere. It is equipped with 2 wedding rooms and is able to hold 25-80 people.



Located in the village of Yermasoyia, this

beautifully renovated cultural centre,

which can hold up to 40 guests is made

with authentic stone walls and has an

amphitheatre as a backdrop.

Limassol

Yermasoyia Cultural Centre St Catherine's Catholic Church

l imassol

Located on the seafront, this stunning church provides an exquisite backdrop for your wedding day, as well as an 80_{sqm} Byzantine painting behind the altar. This church holds up to 100 guests & has disabled access.



Agia Kyriaki Chapel Paphos

Situated in the centre of Paphos, this ancient church has a backdrop of Roman ruins & magnificent mosaics. Built in the early 13th century, the chapel offers its marriage services to both Anglican & Catholic wedding services.



Ethnographical Museum Paphos

The Ethnographical museum is the perfect location for your big day with no stress. The exquisite outdoor garden area creates an exclusive venue and gives it an impressive touch, impossible to recreate.



Pevia Village Paphos

In the traditional village of Peyia, a beautiful little courtyard is found. With a stone staircase leading up to the magnificent village square, this is where your ceremony takes place.



St Georae's Church Paphos

This stunning chapel is the ideal place for an intimate wedding. Holding up to 30 guests comfortably making it even more private & special, setting the perfect scene for your special day.



Paralimni Town Hall Paralimni

The white covered walls, carpet & décor, are sure to make the elegant flower arrangements stand out. Holding up to 100 guests, this venue is able to have your loved ones there to celebrate your special day.



Exclusive Yacht Weddings Paphos & Limassol

For a truly unique wedding experience, why not get married on board a luxury yacht? Catering for all tastes, a yacht wedding can be both unique and spectacular.



\star \star \star \star \star ELYSIUM HOTEL PAPHOS

A hotel whose architecture is inspired by Cyprus' rich history, the Elysium effortlessly sets the scene for an idyllic and typically Cypriot wedding and honeymoon. With its gorgeous chapel, gardens with fountains, pillars and interesting architecture, the Elysium prides itself on being able to provide its guests a stunning selection of ceremony and cocktail, dinner reception venues. The hotel's creative in-house florists, professional photographers, specially designed catering packages, offering a vast choice of entertainment options and dedicated wedding co-ordinators to oversee the whole project, which all combine to create a moment in time that you and your guests will never forget.

CEREMONIES

CIVIL CEREMONIES AND ANGLICAN BLESSINGS

• The Civil Ceremony is officiated by a person that is authorised by the Civil Council of the Municipality of Paphos

• Orpheus Amphitheatre with white wedding Gazebo, cushions for guests and ceremonial

- table with white skirting (Up to 90 guests seated outdoors)
- Basilica Foyer (holds up to 70 people)
- ANGLICAN & CATHOLIC CEREMONIES
- Held at the hotel's own "Life Giving Source" Chapel (Up to 40 guests seated indoors)

RECEPTIONS

DRINKS RECEPTION • Library Terrace (up to 350 people) Orpheus Amphitheatre (up to 100 guests) Atrium (up to 300 guests)

DINNER RECEPTION

- Messina (up to 50 guests)
- Basilica Foyer (up to 60 guests)
- Basilica Grand Hall (up to 400 guests)
- Epicurean Restaurant (up to 50 guests)
- Mediterraneo Tavern (minimum 30 people, up to 120 guests)

CYPLON ADDED VALUE

- WEDDING COUPLES
- Upgrade of couple's room to the next category from the one booked (Deluxe Bedroom category only) Bottle of local red wine, fruit basket and flowers upon arrival to the hotel · Decoration of bedroom on the wedding night, including petals in bath & aromatic essence

by**DESIGN**

Anglican

Catholic

Beach-side

SUPREME LUXUR

Civil Ceremonies

Greek Orthodox Chapel

- oils in room
- Champagne Breakfast in room morning after the wedding
- One candlelit dinner with a bottle of house wine to be taken at any time during their stay Commemorative Gift
- One voucher for the Opium Health Spa worth €30.00 per person for the Bride and Groom

HONEYMOON COUPLES

 Room Upgrade to the next category* · Complimentary flowers in room upon arrival · Complimentary local champagne and sweets

NOTE: Above offers are only applicable if wedding reception is taking place at the hotel.

\star CORAL BEACH HOTEL & RESORT PAPHOS

Situated beside Coral Bay and its fine sweep of sandy beach and set amidst lush, tropical gardens, the Coral Beach Hotel provides a truly wonderful setting for both weddings and honeymoons. This picturesque resort of palms, draping bougainvillea, magnificent pool, sea and sunset views, offers unique venues with guaranteed privacy, as well as endless photo opportunities for your wedding album. Civil weddings held within the Coral Beach Hotel can be in a location of your choice and the hotel has fine catering facilities with a choice of menu and locations for your wedding party, however small or grand you desire it to be. A romantic al fresco setting can be found on the veranda, overlooking the resort and the Mediterranean Sea, or beside the hotel's delightful marina with its colourful boats.

CEREMONIES

- CIVIL CEREMONIES
- Use the lush grounds for Civil Ceremony
- Amphitheatre private hotel amphitheatre located sea-side by the private harbour · Coral Blue Garden - a pretty garden area in a private, elevated position offering breathtaking views of the Mediterranean Sea and the Coral Beach Hotel's stunning coastline, from the wedding gazebo.
- The Pier nestled between the hotel's private beach and the picturesque harbour. Surrounded by the crystal blue seas, this venue is ideal for smaller parties and a wonderful area for photos.

Ask your preferred Travel Agent to contact us on 020 8340 7612 | weddings@cyplon.co.uk

byDESIGN Civil Ceremonies Anglican Beach-side

RECEPTIONS

DRINKS RECEPTION

- Amphitheatre private hotel amphitheatre located by the private harbour and beach, adding that ancient Greek touch to the wedding ritual
- Odyssey Terrace A small but charming terrace at the level of reception and main bar that overlooks Coral Bay

DINNER RECEPTION

- · Limani Taverna next to the hotel's private harbour and Amphitheatre, the tavern has lots of character and great views (up to 150 guests)
- The Deck The Deck is situated just above the Amphitheatre, with superb views of the Coral Beach Hotel & Resort's private harbour. A perfect location to watch the famous Paphos sunset, an ideal venue for intimate and relaxed dinner receptions.
- Coral Blue Garden: This private, tranquil garden venue is a perfect choice for small or large wedding receptions, with a dance floor to enjoy a DJ, Cypriot Dancers or other entertainment. An idyllic spot to spend with family and friends on a very special day.

CYPLON ADDED VALUE

- WEDDING COUPLES
- Room upgrade (subject to availability)
- Champagne and flowers in room upon arrival
- · Complimentary services of a dedicated wedding co-ordinator
- · Complimentary champagne breakfast in room the morning after the wedding
- · Generous accommodation discount for the couple when booking groups details on request
- Wedding gift





\star \star \star \star \star ANNABELLE PAPHOS

Typical of the revered Thanos Hotel Group, Annabelle is an ideal venue for those seeking a sophisticated and elegant wedding. Annabelle is an extremely popular hotel as a result of its graceful atmosphere and attentive service, and these attributes lend themselves extremely well to create one of the most beautiful wedding venues in Cyprus. Set within six acres of lush gardens Annabelle is truly an oasis on the island of Cyprus. With a stunning interior, to breath-taking views and tropical gardens, there is not much more you could ask for to make your special day one that you will truly never forget.

CEREMONIES

CIVIL CEREMONIES

- Available within the hotel's luscious gardens
- · Eros Roof Terrace impressive new ceremony venue on a second floor open setting
- overlooking the Mediterranean sea
- Pool Platform for intimate ceremonies of up to 20 guests
- Asterias Restaurant indoor venue
- Athenaeum Ballroom grand indoor ballroom

RECEPTIONS

 Athenaeum Ballroom – grand ballroom providing a prestigious venue for any wedding for up to 320 quests, with buffet dining. • Mediterraneo Roof Deck – outdoor panoramic seafront roof-deck catering for up to 80 guests with buffet dining • Eros Terrace - roof terrace with buffet reception, Max. 60 guests • Amorosa Restaurant – elegant indoor venue serving buffet, set menu & meze style menus. Max. 60 guests • Asterias Restaurant - intimate setting for up to 30 guests with meze meals and set menu options * All the above venues can also cater for drinks receptions also • Pool Platform - new area for an elegant drinks reception of up to 20 guests

by**DESIGN**

Civil Ceremonies

OTHER INFORMATION

• One wedding per day • No set wedding package - preference to work with each couple to create their perfect wedding day

CYPLON ADDED VALUE

- Welcome drink upon arrival
- Fresh seasonal fruits and chocolates in room upon arrival
- Complimentary upgrade to higher room category*
- Fresh flowers in your room upon arrival
- Chilled sparkling wine in your room upon arrival
- 30 minutes' Couples Massage at Almyraspa

NB - A wedding certificate must be presented for offer to be valid. Room upgrade subject to availability upon arrival. Minimum 3 nights' stay. Wedding cocktail reception must be held at hotel.

\star **ALMYRA** PAPHOS

The Almyra is a very stylish hotel with a modern and classy understated decor. The hotel is OTHER INFORMATION set within eight acres of landscaped gardens with views of the historical fort and fishing • One wedding per day harbour. This setting is ideal for the discerning couple with exquisite taste who want Full wedding Service a classy and dignified wedding day. The hotel's tranquil ambiance and the renowned No set wedding package - preference to work with each couple to create their perfect AlmyraSpa will have you feeling relaxed and in the right frame of mind for the biggest day wedding day. of your life. You can also rest assured that with the hotel's obsessive attention to detail, your wedding day will be nothing short of perfect.

CEREMONIES

CIVIL CEREMONIES

 Kyma Suite Lawns - hotel's own luscious gardens overlooking the sea and castle for private ceremonies, up to 30 guests • Kyma Roof Terrace – intimate panoramic setting for up to 20 guests • AlmyraSpa Roof Terrace - impressive views of the Mediterranean and Paphos harbour, ideal to host ceremonies of up to 80 guests • Indoor venues also available

RECEPTIONS

- Notios Restaurant elegant restaurant serving Japanese food with sumptuous Mediterranean flavours, for between 100-150 guests
- West Mosaics Restaurant & Terrace hotel's main restaurant with outdoor terrace,
- serving a choice of meal options for up to 80 guests Ouzeri Restaurant – traditional beach-front Ouzeri setting, Max 60 guests
- Eauzone Spa Restaurant Zen reception venue with unobstructed sea views
- All above venues offer the choice of a plated menu, buffet, BBQ and meze options, and can host a cocktail reception.
- Olive Tree Courtyard lush outdoor venue for a romantic cocktail reception with a peaceful atmosphere, Max. 80 guests

26 PAPHOS

Ask your preferred Travel Agent to contact us on 020 8340 7612 | weddings@cyplon.co.uk

For our latest offers and information visit www.cyplon.co.uk | 020 8340 7612

by**DESIGN** Civil Ceremonies



CYPLON ADDED VALUE

- Welcome drink upon arrival
- Fresh seasonal fruits and chocolates in room upon arrival
- · Complimentary upgrade to higher room category
- · Fresh flowers in your room upon arrival
- Chilled sparkling wine in your room upon arrival
- 30 minutes' Couples Massage at AlmyraSpa

NB - A wedding certificate must be presented for offer to be valid. Room upgrade subject to availability upon arrival. Minimum 3 nights' stay. Wedding reception must be held at the hotel. Wedding reception must be held at the hotel.

PAPHOS 27



**** OLYMPIC LAGOON RESORT PAPHOS PAPHOS

The Olympic Lagoon Paphos is quite simply one of the best wedding venues, not only in Cyprus but also in Europe. Part of the Kanika Hotel group, this group have expert wedding planners that will guide you through every small detail of your special day, you will feel totally confident in their hands. Here you can exchange vows on a custom-designed venue that jets out into the sea, looking out to the Mediterranean Sea with the Cypriot sun setting directly on you, and the choice of reception venues is extensive. You will never forget your wedding at this new and modern resort, which has everything you need no matter what kind or size of wedding you wish for.

CEREMONIES

Olympian Sunset - Charming custom-built venue, designed to be an extension of the tropical gardens, jetting out directly over the sea (available daily)

• Captain's Deck – elevated venue set above a small lake and overlooking the hotel gardens & sea (available daily up to 15:30)

RECEPTIONS

• Captain's Deck – available every Tuesday and Friday

 Seven Orchids – unique & exclusive area providing a private & modern setting, available every Monday and Thursday

Blue Lagoon Gardens – set amongst the landscaped gardens with a stunning sea view
 You & Me Bar – ideal venue for cocktail reception overlooking the landscaped gardens & pools

OTHER INFORMATION

• Wedding parties wishing to dine from the All Inclusive terms would only use the Main Restaurant (Royal Olympic Restaurant) during the normal opening hours of the restaurant in the company of other guests with normal restaurant layout.

by **DESIGN**

Anglican

SUPREME LUXURY

Beach-side

Civil Ceremonies

CYPLON ADDED VALUE

WEDDING COUPLES

- Room upgrade to next category subject to availability
- Local champagne and flowers in room on arrival
- Wedding balloons & traditional Cyprus delights on arrival
- Luxury bath amenities, bathrobes & slippers in room
- Complimentary candlelit dinner for two & a love cake
- · Complimentary champagne breakfast in room, the morning after
- Complimentary decorated bridal table for receptions
- Complimentary services of wedding co-ordinator
- One free use of sauna & jacuzzi per couple
- 10% discount on all treatments at the health & beauty centre
- Free use of wireless internet connection

Generous accommodation discount for the couple when booking groups details on request
 Wedding aift

**** KING EVELTHON BEACH HOTEL

The 5-star King Evelthon Beach Hotel Resort is a hugely popular All-Inclusive hotel in Cyprus' Coral Bay area. With its modern interiors and facilities this hotel offers fantastic value for money, as well as being an ideal venue for your sun-filled wedding day. Civil ceremonies can be held at a number of venues within the hotel, all taking advantage of the endless panoramic sea views on offer, ensuring that your wedding photos are sublime. There are also several venue options to hold the wedding reception depending on the size of the party and the catering package chosen. A wedding at the King Evelthon will always be remembered for the stunning views, the glorious Cypriot sun and the little touches bestowed on the wedding couple.

CEREMONIES

· Ice Blu - located on the hotel's second level offering beautiful panoramic sea views

- Rooftop Blu 5th floor venue with endless sea views
- Tiffany Blu adjacent to the beach
- Rock Blu beachside ceremony venue

RECEPTIONS

- Pool areaRooftop Garden bar
- "El Greco" taverna

CYPLON ADDED VALUE

WEDDING COUPLES

- Complimentary room view upgrade (subject to availability)
- Sparkling wine and fruit basket in room upon arrival
- Complimentary sparkling wine for the wedding toast
- Complimentary wedding cake
- Champagne breakfast in the room the morning after the wedding
- Complimentary candlelit dinner for 2
- · Complimentary late check-out (subject to availability)

PAPHOS 29

byDESIGN

Anglican

Beach-side

Civil Ceremonies



by**DESIGN**

Anglican

Catholic

Civil Ceremonies

Greek Orthodox Chapel

\star \star \star \star AI FXANDER THE GREAT **BEACH HOTEL - PAPHOS**

The Alexander The Great, which gloriously overlooks the picturesque Paphos Harbour, provides its own new wedding venue that can accommodate numerous guests. Alexander the Great has undergone a major programme of renovations and upgrades during winter 2013. Their new Wedding venue"Unity Terrace" invites couples to one of the most romantic and exclusive seafront wedding venues in Cyprus. This magical outdoor location offers uninterrupted, breathtaking views of the Mediterranean Sea, the Paphos fishing harbour & the Medieval Castle.

CEREMONIES

• Unity Terrace - new landscaped 'Wedding Terrace' providing a magical wedding venue with breathtaking sea views and small lake with waterfalls

RECEPTIONS

DRINKS RECEPTION

• Alexander's Terrace at no venue fee - is a sophisticated bar with unlimited choice of drinks and enchanting views across the sea

DINNER RECEPTION

• Unity Terrace - New private venue accommodating for a dinner up to 60 guests • Corinthian Ballroom - accommodate for a dinner up to 60 guests

OTHER INFORMATION

• One wedding performed on any one day - Private venues

CYPLON ADDED VALUE

WEDDING COUPLES Room upgrade to next category subject to availability · Local champagne and flowers in room & much more. (Ask for full details)

by**DESIGN** Civil Ceremonies \star \star \star \star Beach-side FLIAS BEACH HOTEL

LIMASSOL

The Elias Beach Hotel in Limassol is equipped with everything that you could want for your dreamy Mediterranean wedding. From its location directly on a Blue Flag sandy beach, to a whitewashed Greek style chapel and the Sunset Pier, that is specifically designed and built in order to host and cater for special events. As part of the Kanika Group of hotels, who are not only one of the most prestigious hotel chains in Cyprus but also experts at organising weddings on the island, you can be assured that your special day is in the safest of hands.

CEREMONIES

CIVIL CEREMONIES • Sunset Private Pier • Mokka Terrace • Blue Paradise, Europa Hall ANGLICAN WEDDINGS • Elias Chapel - located in a quiet area of the hotel's gardens CATHOLIC WEDDINGS • St Catherine's church near the hotel

RECEPTIONS

DRINKS RECEPTION • Sunset Pier • Mokka Terrace • Zodiac Bar & Terrace – indoor elevated terrace offering private space with view of the sea • Pool area

DINNER RECEPTION • Sunset Pier (up to 300 guests) • Blue Paradise (up to 350 guests for private dinners) - Alfresco area with stunning seafront vies • Europa Hall - romantic indoor ballroom venue with smart lighting and production options • Zodiac bar - indoor with its own outdoor terrace with stunning views and lots of private space

OTHER INFORMATION • One wedding performed on any one day

CYPLON ADDED VALUE WEDDING COUPLES

· Room upgrade to next category subject to availability · Local champagne and flowers in room on arrival & much more. (Ask for full details)

$\star \star \star \star \star +$ CONST. BROS ATHENA BEACH HOTEL PAPHOS

Embark on married life by tying the knot at the stunning Athena Beach Hotel part of the well established Constantinou Brothers chain of hotels. Couples and guests are guaranteed WEDDING COUPLES top class service, fine cuisine and fantastic facilities. Couples can choose to marry outdoors in the hotel's tropical gardens or on the beach front, of which both guarantee amazing wedding photos! Entertainment can be provided to make the wedding even more memorable for the couple and all their guests, from a DJ to a live band or even karaoke! Whatever the couple chooses, they will have memories of their big day at the Athena Beach hotel for a life time.

CEREMONIES

CIVIL WEDDINGS, RENEWAL OF VOWS, BLESSINGS

- 'Persefoni Deluxe Gazebo Wedding' in the hotel gardens next to the sea (60 people)
- · 'Adonis Gazebo Wedding' beach front location (40 people)

RECEPTIONS

DRINKS RECEPTION · Champagne reception overlooking the landscaped gardens • At one of the hotel bars

DINNER RECEPTION

- · Wedding dinner outdoors watching the sunset
- Indoor fully air-conditioned private dining rooms
- A la carte restaurant for smaller parties
- Gala wedding dinners for you to choose including BBQ
- · Party room with a DJ and other entertainment

30 PAPHOS & LIMASSOL

Ask your preferred Travel Agent to contact us on 020 8340 7612 | weddings@cyplon.co.uk

For our latest offers and information visit www.cyplon.co.uk | 020 8340 7612

byDESIGN Civil Ceremonies Beach-side

CYPLON ADDED VALUE

- · Room upgrade to next category subject to availability
- · Complimentary wine & fruits on arrival
- Breakfast in room morning after wedding
- Free use of sauna & steam bath for the couple

HONEYMOON COUPLES

- Room upgrade to next category*
- · Complimentary wine & fruits on arrival
- * Subject to availability



**** FOUR SEASONS HOTEL

A world of elegance awaits you at the Four Seasons Hotel, where immaculate service and attention to detail never fails to impress. Set beside a Blue Flag sandy beach, the hotel is a paradise for wedding couples and honeymooners, and even has a florist on site to conjure up delectable wedding arrangements. Its exceptional Shiseido Spa offers a range of pre-wedding treatments, including the very special Aromasul Mud Therapy for two. The hotel's exquisitely designed wooden chapel, inspired by traditional mountain churches unique to Cyprus, features a magnificent hand carved wooden iconostasi. A floral gazebo overlooking a lake rippling with colourful Koi Carp is a romantic location for civil ceremonies. Famed for its superb cuisine, the Four Seasons offers Italian, International & Oriental menus, as well as seafood outdoors in the summer to treat your guests.

CEREMONIES

CIVIL WEDDINGS

- The Pier by the sea, located next to the lagoon of our Café Tropical
- Vista Terrace, with the backdrop of our blue Mediterranean Sea
- The lawn next to Four Seasons' St. George's chapel

ANGLICAN WEDDINGS AND RENEWAL OF VOWS:

- Four Seasons' St. George's Chapel
- The Pier by the sea, located next to the lagoon of our Café Tropical
- The Vista Terrace, with the backdrop of our blue Mediterranean $\ensuremath{\mathsf{Sea}}$
- The lawn next to Four Seasons St. George's chapel

CATHOLIC WEDDINGS

Takes place in Catholic Church of St Catherine's in Limassol
Catholic weddings in Cyprus must be preceded by a Civil Ceremony

RECEPTIONS

DRINKS RECEPTION

Vista Terrace (outdoors reserved area) • Garden Court on Hotel's 1st floor
 Drinks selected from banqueting & beverage menus • Canapés available

LUNCH RECEPTION

Cafe Tropical (outdoor and next to the lagoon)
Pier 1 can be reserved on private basis
Buffet lunch available or create your own menu option from a host of choices

DINNER RECEPTION

- \bullet Cafe Tropical (outdoor and next to the lagoon) \bullet Pier 1 can be reserved on private basis
- Buffet dinner available or create your own menu option from a host of choices
- Banqueting suites Art Culinary buffet dinner or create your own menus
- Entertainment can only be made available in one of the hotels' banqueting rooms

CYPLON ADDED VALUE

- Selected bottle of house wine, fresh fruit basket, welcome posy & chocolates on arrival
 Spa for you complimentary aromasul mud therapy for 2
- Free Bottle of French champagne & canapés in room on return from ceremony
 French sparkling wine breakfast in bed morning after wedding
- Candlelit dinner for 2 with selected house wines (set menu) first night of honeymoon
- For parties of over 5 rooms, a free room upgrade to sea view for the wedding couple
- For Parties of 10 rooms or more, free upgrade to Penthouse Suite for Wedding Couple
- Free chapel or gazebo hire when reception is for 20 guests or more
- Note Min. 5 night stay & Wedding reception with lunch or dinner must be taken at the hotel.

**** AMATHUS BEACH HOTEL

The 5* Amathus hotel is an oasis of luxury and an idyllic place for couples to spend one of the most important days of their lives. As a member of the 'Leading Hotels of the World', couples can feel at ease knowing that their wedding day will be all they hoped for and more at the Amathus Beach Hotel. Staff are attentive and service is top class, in combination with fantastic facilities and the beach front location, weddings at the Amathus are truly magical. Couples can choose from large weddings by the hotel's gardens or a beach front setting, or if they wish to keep their big day more intimate there are many indoor settings for them to choose from.

CEREMONIES

Beach front • Pier
 Gardens • Indoor

RECEPTIONS

DRINKS RECEPTION • Lawns, Gardens and Beaches • Pier • La Terazza Restaurant • Lobby Terrace • Hera Room • Demetra Ballroom • Ares Ballroom • Demetra and Ares (joint)

LUNCH RECEPTION

- Lawns, Gardens and Beaches
 Pier
 La Terazza Restaurant
 Hera Room
- Demetra Ballroom Ares Ballroom
- Demetra and Ares (joint)

Ask your preferred Travel Agent to contact us on 020 8340 7612 | weddings@cyplon.co.uk



by**DESIGN** Civil Ceremonies Beach-side



CYPLON ADDED VALUE

WEDDING COUPLES

- FREE upgrade to next room category subject to availability
- Flowers in room upon arrival
- Champagne & chocolate-covered strawberries for the bride and groom on their big day
- Rose petals on bed on the night of the wedding Wedding cake (one-tier)
- Amathus Breakfast, complemented with champagne, in room, on the next morning
- Romantic Bath for Two (Experience the sensory delights of a bathing experience for
- two. Submit yourselves to the tranquil warmth and melt away stress together).
- Candlelit Gala Dinner Menu for two and a bottle of house wine
- NB Wedding offer valid for a minimum stay of 7 nights

HONEYMOON COUPLES

- FREE Upgrade to Sea View room for couples booked to stay in an Inland View room*
- FREE Upgrade to a Junior Suite for couples booked to stay in a Sea View room*
- White flowers, fruit basket & a large bottle of champagne with petit fours in room on arrival.
- Champagne breakfast served in room on the first morning.
- Candlelit dinner for two & champagne at our Cyan restaurant.
- Romantic Bath for Two (Experience the sensory delights of a bathing experience for
- two. Submit yourselves to the tranquil warmth and melt away stress together)

NB - Honeymoon offers valid for a minimum stay of 5 nights. *Subject to availability.

LIMASSOL 33



\star PARKLANE, A LUXURY COLLECTION RESORT & SPA - LIMASSOL

Opening its doors in 2018, the Parklane, a Luxury Resort Collection Resort & Spa, Limassol will take the meaning of luxury in Cyprus to new levels. Guests will enjoy 300 meters of private sandy beach, as well as numerous pools and an indulgent 3,000 m² spa centre for pre and post-wedding pampering. There are 6 dining venues at this hotel including a speciality grilled meat restaurant, an authentic Cypriot restaurant serving sumptuous food usually only found in Cyprus' quaint villages and a fish and seafood restaurant, where each dining area is a private floating island. No stone has been left unturned in order to make this the premier hotel in Cyrus and a dream destination for your perfect wedding in Cyprus.

CEREMONIES

CIVIL CEREMONIES · Ceremonies can be held throughout the resort. Please contact us for further details.

RECEPTIONS

The resort offers a plethora of romantic bar settings and ambient dinner venues for both drinks and dinner receptions, as well as a grand ballroom for larger parties. Please contact us for further details.

CYPLON ADDED VALUE

 Complimentary room upgrade (subject to availability) · Complimentary sparkling wine, fruit basket and flowers upon arrival • Complimentary services of a wedding co-ordinator

by**DESIGN**

Anglican Chapel

Beach-side

Civil Ceremonies

• Bespoke wedding packages with customisable menus

\star GRANDRESORT LIMASSOL

· Outdoor Pool and Gardens - Have a lovely outdoor wedding enjoying the spectacular Set on a prime beachside location within landscaped tropical gardens, the GrandResort is a stylish hotel with outstanding characteristics that will provide an impressive backdrop view of the Mediterranean Sea and walking through our well tended gardens. The area for your wedding photography. A wealth of facilities here includes a wellness centre with around the pool can accommodate up to 700 people for dinner and up to 4,000 for a range of beauty treatments. In-hotel weddings can be conducted, imaginatively, in reception the resort's garden, which has magnificent views overlooking the lagoon-style pool and extending over the blue Mediterranean Sea. GrandResort offers fine, tempting cuisine and CYPLON ADDED VALUE can arrange a variety of settings and menus for you and your guests, including authentic WEDDING COUPLES Sushi and fresh seafood. There is also an excellent entertainment team of musicians, • Complimentary upgrade to available suite for the wedding night singers and exotic dancers on the premises. You can select from a deluxe range of rooms • Romantic set up of your room with a sea view.

CEREMONIES

CIVIL CEREMONIES · Civil ceremonies performed on hotel grounds

RECEPTIONS

DRINKS RECEPTION · Champagne reception with canapés available on hotel grounds - indoor and outdoor

DINNER RECEPTION

• The Grand Hall - A pillar-free room of 1,000 square metres that can accommodate anything from 150 to 700 people for sit down dinner and from 200 to 4,000 people for a wedding reception. The Grand Hall enjoys an unrivalled position overlooking the GrandResort picturesque gardens and the mysterious splendour of the Mediterranean Sea

byDESIGN Civil Ceremonies

- Champagne breakfast in bed, the morning after the wedding
- Superb candlelit dinner, courtesy of the GrandResort
- · Complimentary Indian head massage for 2 in the serene & luxurious environment of our "Musses Spa"

HONEYMOON COUPLES

- FREE upgrade to next room category, subject to availability
- · Complimentary sparkling wine, flowers & fruit in room

LIMASSOL 35



\star ST RAPHAEL LIMASSOL

The St Raphael Resort boasts a magnificent location along the coastline of Limassol and its attributes are extremely well suited to host a magical wedding. The hotel has its own glamorous marina, which makes for an ideal venue for intimate ceremonies and gourmet receptions. The on-site chapel is idyllic and can offer Anglican ceremonies and the vast landscaped gardens provide several serene locations to hold both the ceremony and outdoor reception. For larger wedding parties, the Panorama Ballroom is an elegant indoor venue that can hold up to 300 guests. With such options for hosting your wedding ceremony and reception, as well as the 5-star St Raphael Resort being one of the premier All-Inclusive hotels in Limassol, this is a great choice to experience your most magical day.

CEREMONIES

• "Sailors Rest Lounge Bar Restaurant" - outdoor, water-front setting in the heart of the hotel's marina ideal for an intimate ceremony

- St Raphael Chapel idyllic chapel located within the hotel gardens offering both Anglican and civil ceremonies
- Hotel Gardens picturesque garden setting with spectacular views of the sea and marina
 Complimentary chocolates in room on wedding night

RECEPTIONS

- "Sailors Rest Lounge Bar Restaurant" ideal venue for cocktail receptions & a gourmet dining experience
- Hotel Gardens there are several locations within the gardens to host an outdoor dinner reception
- Panorama Ballroom elegant indoor venue suitable for larger weddings of up to 300 auests

CYPLON ADDED VALUE

- · Complimentary room upgrade for wedding couple (subject to availability)
- Complimentary champagne, flowers and fruit basket in room upon arrival
- Champagne breakfast the day after the wedding
- Complementary candlelit dinner
- 15% discount on all spa treatments for bride and groom and free use of sauna, steam room and Jacuzzi
- Wedding gift

by**DESIGN** Civil Ceremonies Anglican Catholic Greek Orthodox Chapel Beach-side

\star MEDITERRANEAN BEACH HOTEL LIMASSOL

True hospitality has always been the fabric of the Mediterranean Beach Hotel, a superior 4-star resort situated on one of the most beautiful sandy beaches of Limassol. The Hotel's unique location provides all the advantages, including spectacular views of the island's southern coastline. Recently renovated extensively, the Mediterranean Beach Hotel welcomes guests to a warm and inspiring environment of aesthetic luxury and comfort. For in-hotel ceremonies, the hotel recommends its delightful deck overlooking the sea as the perfect venue. The beautifully kept gardens leading onto a sandy beach and the multilevel swimming pool provide excellent photographic backdrops for your wedding album.

CEREMONIES

CIVIL CEREMONIES AND ANGLICAN BLESSINGS Marquee available Deck overlooking the sea

· Beautifully kept gardens leading onto a beach

RECEPTIONS

DRINKS RECEPTION Indoor and Outdoor Venues available



CYPLON ADDED VALUE

WEDDING COUPLES

- Upgrade of bride and groom's room to the next category from the one booked (Deluxe Bedroom category only)
- Bottle of local red wine, fruit basket and flowers upon arrival to the hotel
- Decoration of bedroom on the wedding night including, petals in bath and aromatic essence oils in room
- Spa Treatment (Head and Shoulder Massage for 1/2 hour) for Bride and Groom
- One candlelit dinner with a bottle of house wine to be taken at any time during their stay
- Commemorative Gift

NOTE: Above offers are only applicable if wedding reception is taking place at the hotel.

HONEYMOON COUPLES

- Room Upgrade to the next category*
- · Complimentary flowers in room upon arrival
- Complimentary sparkling wine & sweets upon arrival

*Subject to availability

LIMASSOL 37



**** THE ROYAL APOLLONIA LIMASSOL

The Royal Apollonia is a 5-star hotel located right on the beach in Limassol. The hotel itself has a distinctly serene ambience, which makes it a perfect place to hold a classy, romantic wedding, making your special day exactly how you imagined it. There are 3 venues within the hotel to hold the actual ceremony; a picturesque gazebo with beautiful sea views, the charismatic restaurant "Meze by Elliniko", which has both indoor and outdoor spaces and the elegant indoor Olympus Ballroom. The dinner reception can also be held at a variety of locations depending on the size of the wedding party. The Royal Apollonia also has a team of experts in place that will take care of the finer details of the day for you, taking away the stress, so you can focus on the romance.

CEREMONIES

Thalassaki Gazebo – panoramic decorated gazebo

- "Meze by Elliniko" Restaurant with decorated terrace and sea views
- "Olympus Ballroom" elegant indoor venue

RECEPTIONS

- "Meze by Elliniko" Restaurant (indoor and outdoor) capacity for up to 40 guests
- "Olympus Ballroom" (indoor) for receptions between 70-100 guests
- "Dionysos Restaurant" (indoor) main hotel restaurant for up to 60 guests
- "Thalassaki" (outdoor) private venue for between 10-40 guests

CYPLON ADDED VALUE

- · Complimentary room upgrade (subject to availability)
- · Sparkling wine, flowers and fruit basket in room upon arrival
- Upgraded bathroom amenities
- Complimentary flowers for ceremony table
- Local wedding gift
- Candlelit dinner for 2
- Breakfast in bed morning after the wedding
 Jordan almonds

by**DESIGN** Civil Ceremonies Catholic Beach-side

**** GOLDEN BAY BEACH HOTEL

As one of the premier hotels in Larnaca, the 5-star Golden Bay Beach Hotel is an ideal place for a happy couple to experience the most special day of their lives. This hotel is highly experienced at holding weddings and that experience will shine through when it comes to helping you plan all the finer details for your special day. Wedding ceremonies can be held at the beach-side marquee for that iconic beach wedding during the day and under the stars. Alternatively, the ceremony can be held in the idyllic chapel that oozes rustic Cypriot charm and is nestled amongst the pine trees. For the reception, there is a choice of most the of the hotel's dining venues depending on the time of the reception, including the area around the pool.

CEREMONIES

Marquee – located on the sea-front for an idyllic beach wedding, day or night
Chapel – traditional chapel set amongst the pine trees in the hotel's extensive gardens

RECEPTIONS

- "Yacht Club" available for lunch and dinner receptions
- "Thalassa Restaurant" available for lunch and dinner receptions
- "Les Etoiles" dinner reception only
- Pool Area dinner reception only
- "Petrino Tavern" dinner reception only

by**DESIGN** Civil Ceremonies Chapel

CYPLON ADDED VALUE

- Complimentary one night accommodation (based on min. 7 nights stay)
- Complimentary sparkling wine and fruits in room upon arrival
- Complimentary use of sauna and steam room during stay
- Complimentary wedding cake for two
- Complimentary room upgrade to next category subject to availability
- Complimentary wedding co-ordinator





by**DESIGN**

Anglican

Catholic

Civil Ceremonies

Greek Orthodox Chapel Beach-side

**** PALM BEACH HOTEL & BUNGALOWS

Ideally located in the centre of Larnaca Bay on a long sandy beach, the Palm Beach Hotel is surrounded by lush gardens and promises impeccable service within comfortably elegant surroundings. Whatever ceremony or style of wedding you require, Palm Beach can host it! The Chapel of St Constantine and St Helena sits beneath beautiful palm trees to the front of the hotel. For civil ceremonies choose from an indoor wedding hall or a beach location beneath a beautiful gazebo, just a few steps from the sea. An array of venues for your celebrations, however simple or grand, are offered and the Palm Beach team will guide and assist you in your choices on arrival. For couples who prefer a private and secluded environment, we recommend the Garden Studio Bungalows, set within exotic gardens and overlooking a beautiful swimming pool.

CEREMONIES

CATHOLIC AND ANGLICAN WEDDINGS

On-site Chapel of Saint Constantine and Saint Helena can host weddings of all denominations

CIVIL CEREMONIES

- On the beach (Gazebo available on request)
- In the Gardens
- At the Presidential Suite Terraces

RECEPTIONS

DRINKS RECEPTION

Beautifully decorated lounges

Choice of cold and hot canapés, as well as sweet bites. Champagne options are also available.

LUNCH RECEPTION

Pergola Restaurant- overlooking the sea

DINNER RECEPTION

Banqueting halls (up to 450 guests) • Gala Dinner
 Buffet Dinner • BBQ's • Cyprus Meze Service

CYPLON ADDED VALUE

- Room upgrade to next category subject to availability
- · Complimentary candlelit dinner for 2 min stay 7 nights
- Champagne breakfast, morning after wedding
- · Complimentary decoration outside room on wedding day
- Guaranteed SV upgrade if accompanied by 5 9 other rooms
- Guaranteed garden studio if accompanied by 10+ rooms
- Free use of hotel chapel beach weddings available
- · In- hotel civil weddings choice of venue decoration fee paid locally
- Complimentary local champagne fruit & flowers in room on arrival

★★★★ LORDOS BEACH HOTEL LARNACA

The Lordos beach Hotel is one of the most popular hotels in Larnaca for both standalone holidays and weddings. As well as benefiting from a beautiful beach-side location, the hotel is renowned for its welcoming atmosphere and attentive staff, attributes that go a long way in making your special day even more memorable. For the wedding itself, ceremonies can be held at the panoramic Ocean Deck, which overlooks the sea or at the Ceremony Garden which can be transformed into a fairy-tale setting. With a dedicated wedding co-ordinator to help you through organising the event and fantastic wedding packages to choose from, you can focus on making sure that you and your guests will remember this magical moment forever.

CEREMONIES

Ocean Deck – panoramic deck overlooking the sea
Ceremony Garden – serene garden setting with a backdrop of the azure Mediterranean

Sea

RECEPTIONS

"Oceanis Restaurant"
Pool area – dinner reception only
Hotel Gardens

by **DESIGN** Civil Ceremonies

CYPLON ADDED VALUE

- Complimentary one night accommodation (based on min. 7 nights stay)
- Complimentary sparkling wine and fruits in room upon arrival
- Candlelit dinner for 2 with premium bottle of wine
- Complimentary use of sauna and steam room during stay





by**DESIGN**

Anglican

Civil Ceremonies

Greek Orthodox Chapel Beach-side

\star ADAMS BEACH HOTEL AYIA NAPA

Located at Nissi Bay, beside a wonderful sandy beach, the Adams Beach Hotel boasts a host of excellent five star services and amenities, the highlight of which must be its beautiful freeform swimming pool with Jacuzzi's and swim-up bar. The hotel's own delightful St Andrew's Chapel sits right beside the sea and specially designed areas in the gardens and the gazebo are also near the sea for civil marriages, making the Adams Beach Hotel the perfect wedding • Dionysos Restaurant destination. If you are hosting a reception party, then the hotel will meet all your needs accordingly and can conjure up imaginative settings - even on the beach.

CEREMONIES

ANGLICAN WEDDING BLESSINGS **OR CIVIL CEREMONIES** Hotel's St Andrew Chapel Garden Area • Rental/Setup fee for Chapel, Gazebo and Garden Area · Gazebo located next to Chapel on the sea front of the hotel

RECEPTIONS

DRINK RECEPTION Victory Pub Canapés available

LUNCH RECEPTION Vitaminas Pool Bar •Daily lunch buffet available or selecting from set menus

DINNER RECEPTION

 Dinners can be held indoors or outdoors at one of the hotel's restaurants, the Vala Tavern near the beach which is reserved on a private basis and set up according to your requirements - BBQ Buffet or dinner menus minimum 30 Guests)

- Vitaminas Pool Bar

OTHER INFORMATION

Only one wedding per day permitted at this hotel

CYPLON ADDED VALUE

• Free upgrade to Honeymoon suite for the wedding night, provided that at least another 5 rooms are booked/arrive together with the wedding couple • Complimentary basket of fruit, flowers and sparkling wine in the room on arrival Complimentary 1 Tier Wedding cake for the cocktail reception · Complimentary champagne (local) breakfast in the room the day after the wedding

- Complimentary candlelit dinner the night after the wedding
- Personalised wedding gift from the management
- Bon Voyage champagne on departure day
- Preferential rate for Honeymoon suites for the wedding night

• Free meal upgrade for the wedding couple on terms booked during their stay at the hotel • Book your guests for the equivalent of at least 70 room nights (i.e. 5 double rooms at 14 nights etc) & get 7 nights free accommodation for a future holiday in April or October (which can be used for a future holiday in the months of April and October)

\star OLYMPIC LAGOON RESORT AYIA AYIA NAPA

Set amongst lush greenery of beautifully landscaped gardens and just 150m from the sandy OTHER INFORMATION beach, the Olympic Lagoon Resort offers several beautiful settings for your wedding. Not • Wedding parties wishing to dine from the All Inclusive terms would only use the Main only will your wedding ceremony be set in a paradise, once the ceremony has ended, the Restaurant (Royal Olympic Restaurant) at normal sitting in the company of other quests Olympic Lagoon Resort is well equipped for the celebrations to follow with a choice of Brand with normal restaurant layout. New Banqueting Venues overlooking the gardens. Rest assured your wedding will be very well CYPLON ADDED VALUE catered for and the resort and its staff are greatly experienced in meeting your every need. WEDDING COUPLES The hotel provides a host of treats for the wedding couple to make you feel special, including complimentary candlelit dinner, champagne breakfast in your room, flowers and Cypriot · Room upgrade to next category subject to availability Local champagne and flowers in room on arrival delights upon arrival on top of a room upgrade which is subject to availability.

CEREMONIES

 Olympian Gardens - A stunning fairytale scene, set within a sunken garden. A haven for romance has been creased with small lakes and romantic waterfalls next to a charming little cave where bride and groom will be united in matrimony.

RECEPTIONS

Captain's Deck

Olympian Gardens

 White Rose Suite - Allow yourself to be inspired by the White Rose Banqueting Suite, perfect for up to 100 quests in round table seating.

· White Orchid Suite - For more intimate gatherings, the new White Orchid indoor banqueting venue is ideal for celebrating with close family and friends. Up to 60 guests can enjoy panoramic views across the hotel gardens and pools.

Ask your preferred Travel Agent to contact us on 020 8340 7612 | weddings@cyplon.co.uk



by**DESIGN** Civil Ceremonies Anglicar



- Traditional Cyprus delights on arrival
- Luxury bath amenities, bathrobes & slippers in room
- · Complimentary candlelit dinner for two & a love cake
- · Complimentary champagne breakfast in room, morning after wedding
- · Complimentary decorated bridal table for receptions
- · Complimentary services of wedding co-ordinator
- One free use of sauna & jacuzzi per couple
- 15% discount on all treatments at the health & beauty centre
- Late check-out subject to availability

AYIA NAPA 43



\star \star \star \star \star **GRECIAN PARK HOTEL PROTARAS**

The Grecian Park Hotel is idyllically situated overlooking Protaras' beautiful Konnos Bay and offers all the luxurious comforts befitting a five-star resort including a spa centre and fine dining. The Grecian Park hotel is vastly experienced in arranging the most wonderful weddings, and has an array of exquisite locations.

CEREMONIES

CIVIL CEREMONIES

· Horizon Suite - sparkling indoor suite decorated with all the necessary wedding touches • Panoramic Deck - outdoor venue with breathtaking Mediterranean Sea views

ANGLICAN CEREMONIES

• Agios Demetris Chapel - situated on grounds of sister hotel the Grecian Sands and surrounded by beautiful green gardens

RECEPTIONS

DRINKS RECEPTION

• Cliff Bar-This secluded outdoor venue serving cocktails, will leave you feeling as if you are in another world

• Umi Restaurant-Used for cocktails and cutting of the cake only, this venue allows you to enjoy a private affair overlooking Cape Greco.

DINNER RECEPTION

 Sea View Marquee- Offering magnificent views of the Mediterranean, this shaded outdoor venue will ensure the success of your reception

by**DESIGN**

Anglican

Chapel

Civil Ceremonies

Greek Orthodox

• The Pavilion offers beautiful views of the Mediterranean Sea

 George Seferis Room - A luxurious air-conditioned indoor venue offering privacy & sophistication • The Privé Bar is for private use only and would be offered exclusively to your wedding party. • Disco

Please note if reception not held at hotel there is a €800 charge

CYPLON ADDED VALUE

- Room view upgrade (subject to availability)
- Sparkling Wine, Fruit and flowers in room upon arrival
- · Complimentary services of a dedicated wedding co-ordinator
- · Complimentary champagne breakfast in room the morning after the wedding
- Complimentary 1 Tier Wedding Cake
- · Generous accommodation discount for the couple when booking groups details on request Wedding gift

\star APHRODITE HILLS RESIDENCES **APHRODITE HILLS**

The Aphrodite Hills Resort is the complete destination for a dream wedding in Cyprus. There are 2 ceremony options here; a gorgeous, traditional Cypriot chapel hosting religious Secret Garden – this enclosed aromatic garden is a beautiful setting for a private and civil ceremonies, and a private gazebo in lush gardens of your private villa. There celebration of up to 50 quests is also an excellent choice of venues to hold the wedding reception, from a beautiful Golf Clubhouse - the private lounge, outside bar and stunning views make this a great enclosed Secret Garden, the picturesque Golf Clubhouse overlooking the 18th hole or in venue for parties of all sizes. the extensive outdoor dining space at a top luxury private villa. The experienced wedding • Village Square Terrace - with panoramic views of the 9th hole of the golf course, as well co-ordinators here will guide you through every step of the way and the wedding couple as the Mediterranean Sea, this venue provides a spectacular backdrop and a perfect will even have the opportunity to plant their very own olive tree within the resort grounds to location to enjoy the sunset whilst enjoying a wedding reception commemorate the occasion. The resort itself is a wonderful place for the wedding couple • Villa Ouranos - this ultimate luxury Mythos Collection villa offers the perfect setting for and their guests to relax before and after the wedding, with award-winning spa facilities, hosting an intimate affair for max 30 guests, in the privacy of your own villa. (Bookable the PGA National Cyprus Aphrodite Hills golf course and a world-class tennis academy, not with min 7 nights stay in villa). to mention the many luxurious private villas and apartments accommodation options.

CEREMONIES

• St Catherine's Chapel - idyllic chapel located at the heart of the Aphrodite Hills Resort, providing religious wedding ceremonies, with civil ceremonies available on the chapel's terrace. Approximately 50 guests can be seated within the chapel and approximately 100 guests on the outdoor terrace.

 Villa Ouranos - tucked away among the hillside of Aphrodite Hills, overlooking the ravine and Mediterranean sea beyond this luxurious Mythos Collection property offers the perfect wedding setting in the privacy of your own villa and is ideal for an intimate ceremony. This venue can hold an event for maximum 30 guests. (Bookable with min 7 nights stay in villa).

byDESIGN Civil Ceremonies Anglicar Catholic Greek Orthodox Chape



RECEPTIONS

CYPLON ADDED VALUE

- Holiday Residences Property Upgrade (subject to availability)
- · Complimentary dinner for the couple at the Pithari Tavern in the Resort's Village Square
- · Complimentary breakfast basket at your property the morning after the wedding with sparklina wine

· Planting of the couple's own olive tree within the resort grounds as a lasting memory of the occasion

APHRODITE HILLS 45

WEDDINGS IN GREECE

The Greek Islands always conjure up images of romance and are a highly popular destination for British couples to say "I do". Choose from stunning beach-side locations, with breathtaking backdrops and gorgeous sunsets too. Find your perfect location and turn your dream wedding into a reality. Greek Island Weddings are civil ceremonies conducted by the local mayor. Other Greek Islands are available for weddings on request.

CIVIL WEDDINGS IN GREECE

Civil Weddings in Greece and her Islands can provide some of the most incredible backdrops for your special day. Most weddings in Greece tend to be Civil in nature, unless you are intending on marrying in the Greek Orthodox church.

In Greece, there is a vast array of venues to choose from to hold your ceremony. From sun-kissed beaches to outdoor venues with spectacular views, Town Halls and more, the choice is yours and here at Cyplon Holidays, we pride ourselves on being able to satisfy your request no matter how big or small. It is also possible to hold your ceremony alongside one of the picturesque chapels on one of the many beautiful islands.

Please note that in order to get married in Greece the couple must be a resident in the country for 5-9 days (dependant on which resort/ island you choose), allowing you the opportunity to meet the registrar and finalise arrangements. It will also be necessary to take translated documents, sanctioned by the Foreign and Commonwealth Office. Please see our legalities section for more details or call our wedding's department today for further information.

RENEWAL OF VOWS IN GREECE

For those that are already married but looking for the opportunity to re-affirm their love, we can offer civil renewal of vows in Greece and her Islands. For this to take place, you will only be required to take your marriage and birth certificates. Ceremonies are conducted by the local registrar and can take place in any of the venues listed for our Civil Wedding Ceremonies in Greece. Although this is not a legal ceremony, you will be provided with a commemorative certificate, which you can keep as a memento of your special day.

Call Our Specialist Weddings Department today for further information and details.

BEACH WEDDINGS IN GREECE

Whisk yourselves away for a breath-taking beach wedding in Greece, capturing the alluring vistas for a romantic, elegant and memorable wedding of your dreams.

Our hand-picked hotels offer stunning and idyllic beach front locations, with exclusive use of their piers, decks and beach side chapels, offering you spectacular views of the azure waters of the Mediterranean Ocean. Call our weddings department today to find out more about our picturesque beach weddings in Greece and to learn more about the venues located in our charming selection of hotels.



HOTEL VENUES IN GREECE

Please find below our hotel index for Greece. Use the detailed table to find the hotel venue that is perfect for your special occasion.

HOTEL	STAR RATING	RESORT	SUPREME LUXURY	CIVIL CEREMONY	ANGLICAN CEREMONY	CATHOLIC CEREMONY	GREEK ORTHODOX	CHAPEL	BEACH-SIDE	PAGE NUMBER
Abaton Island Resort & Spa	5*	Crete	۶	۶					۶	56
Acrotel Athena Pallas Village	5*	Halkidiki		۶			۶	۶	۶	62
Aldemar Knossos Royal	5*	Crete	۶	۶			۲	۲	۶	55
Aldemar Royal Mare	5*	Crete	۶	۶			۲	۶	۶	55
Ambassador Aegean Luxury Hoyel & Suites	5*	Santorini	۶	۶						51
Atrium Hotels	5*	Rhodes		۶			۶	۶	۲	60
Blue Palace, a Luxury Collection Resort & Spa	5*	Crete	۶	۶			۶	۶	۶	54
Domes of Elounda	5*	Crete	۶	۶			۶	۶	۲	52
Elounda Bay Palace	5*	Crete	۶	۶			۲	۶		53
Elounda Beach Hotel	5*	Crete	۶	۶			۲	۲		53
Grand Resort Lagonissi	5*	Athens	۶	۶			۲	۶		63
Kirini Santorini	5*	Santorini	۶	۶						50
Marbella Corfu Hotel	5*	Corfu		۶				۲		61
Out of the Blue, Capsis Elite Resort	5*	Crete		۶			۲	۶	۶	57
Skiathos Princess Hotel	5*	Skiathsos		۶					۲	59
St Nicholas Bay Resort Hotel & Villas	5*	Crete	۶	۶			۶	۶	۶	54
Sun Rocks	4*	Santorini		۶						50
The Lesante Luxury Hotel & Spa	5*	Crete		۲			۶	۲		58

Please Note: Bride & Groom must be at the resort 5-9 days prior to the ceremony, dependent on which resort you are getting married in.

WEDDINGS VENUES IN GREECE

If you prefer to hold your ceremony outside of a hotel setting, why not select one of our alternative venues as shown below? For a full list of options please call us today.





Santo Winery Santorini

Santa Irini is one of the most popular locations in Santorini. Located in the picturesque area of Agia Irini, with the backdrop of the Caldera & the Aegean Sea, Santa Irini is the ideal venue for your wedding.





Bourtzi Skiathos

Santorini

A Civil wedding can take place in Bourtzi, which is part of the cultural centre. Perched on a small peninsula, the Bourtzi used to be a fort and divides the port into two distinct parts offering spectacular views.



Achladies Beach Weddings Skiathos

Set on the beach of Achladies town, what a dream to marry on a beach with the sand at your feet and the view of the Mediterranean Sea as you exchange your vows. Simply perfect.



Fanari Light House Kefalonia

This 19th Century Lighthouse was built by Carolos Napier who was an English Commander in Kefalonia. It is a very beautiful spot for your wedding ceremony with views of Lixouri town.



Kefalonia Beach Venues Kefalonia

You can find small sandy beaches all around the island, providing stunning blue waters making them all amazing locations to have your wedding ceremony.



Santorini – Le Ciel Santorini

Le Ciel can be found north of the island in Imerovigli showcasing the perfect Caldera view as a backdrop for your Santorini wedding. This venue is ideal for those wanting to stay closer to a town offering service with grace and style.



Santorini Gem Santorini

The Santorini Gem perfectly located in the Pyrgos area. This venue offers the Caldera majestic views as the most stunning background for your moments and pictures, while your ceremony and reception unfold at sunset



Limonari Beach Skopelos

This small romantic bay is only 15 minutes outside of Skopelos. A beautiful white sanded beach, surrounded by mountains of green pine trees.



Cameo Island Zakynthos

Cameo Island is the most popular privately owned wedding venue in Zante, which can be hired exclusively for your wedding day. It is the ideal romantic location for your wedding ceremony with the option for a BBQ reception.



Filerimos Monastery Rhodes

Dating back to the 14th Century, deep into the mountains of Filerimos. Ceremonies take place in front of the magnificent stone cross monument. A truly excellent spot to exchange your wedding vows.



Corfu Town Hall

Located in the heart of Corfu Town, many couples choose to arrive at their wedding ceremony by horse-drawn carriage; others choose to walk through the historic streets of the town, serenaded by local musicians.



**** SUNROCKS

Stunning sunsets, with rose and golden hues, coupled with the deep blue Aegean sea could be the perfect backdrop to you and your loved one saying "I do" at the Relais & Châteaux Sun Rocks Hotel. At this hotel weddings take place in a specially designed, fairytale style gazebo, setting a dream like scene and providing the best views possible. As this gorgeous boutique hotel is very small, wedding ceremonies will be limited to just a few special people, but you can be guaranteed that your special occasion will be romantic and unforgettable.

CEREMONIES

• Specially designed gazebo with sensational views of the Caldera and Aegean Sea.

RECEPTIONS

Dinner reception in restaurant for a small number of guests
Poolside cocktail reception for a small number of guests.

CYPLON ADDED VALUE

- Room upgrade (subject to availability)
- Champagne and flowers in room upon arrival
- Complimentary services of a dedicated wedding co-ordinator
- Complimentary champagne breakfast in room the morning after the wedding
- Generous accommodation discount for the couple when booking groups details on request
 Wedding gift

by DESIGN Civil Ceremonies ***** KIRINI SANTORINI



by **DESIGN**

Civil Ceremonies

SANTORINI

A Leading Hotels of the World, Perched high on the Caldera cliffs, 300 feet above the azure waters of the Aegean, Kirini Santorini in Oia, Santorini provides an experience of unparalleled romance and prestigious luxury. This hotel provides one of the most romantic and iconic backdrops, which will be forever engraved in your memory. The Kirini Santorini are highly experienced utilising the stunning natural scenery to its maximum romantic potential and achieve the desired effect that any couple wishes to achieve for their wedding in Santorini.

CEREMONIES

Specially designated Terrace with spectacular views of the Caldera and the Aegean Sea

RECEPTIONS

Dinner Receptions for up to 50 guests can be arranged

CYPLON ADDED VALUE

Room upgrade (subject to availability)



With the island of Santorini widely considered to be one of the most romantic destinations in the world, the Ambassador Aegean Luxury Hotel & Suites takes the very best of what the island has to offer and gives engaged couples the chance to live out a fantasy wedding. With the hotel being located on the west-side of the island, the wedding photo album will benefit from having the most spectacular sunset. Civil wedding ceremonies can be held within the hotel grounds and there is 700m² of outdoor space for the wedding reception, which can accommodate up to 100 of your closest friends and members of family to share this magical moment in time. Additionally, in the days leading up to the wedding or following the event, the happy couple and their guests can bask in true luxury at this hotel, with a renowned fine dining restaurant and an indulgent spa for that much needed prewedding pampering.

CEREMONIES

• Within hotel grounds

RECEPTIONS

• 700m² of outdoor space accommodating up to 100 people

by **DESIGN** Civil Ceremonies



CYPLON ADDED VALUE

- · Complimentary room upgrade (subject to availability)
- Complimentary services of a wedding co-ordinator
- Complimentary sparkling wine, fruit basket and flowers upon arrival

SANTORINI 51



**** DOMES OF ELOUNDA CRETE

The magnificent Domes of Elounda is the perfect venue for your dream Greek island wedding. The resort has been developed with complete respect for the natural landscape creating idyllic surroundings for a luxuriously romantic honeymoon and wedding venue that will satisfy the most discerning of guests. At the Domes of Elounda, no 2 weddings are the same, as there are no set packages to choose from, but with 3 stunning venues for your ceremony, each offering magnificent views and a dedicated wedding planner, you can rest assured that your wedding here will be unique, elegant and of the highest standard.

CEREMONIES

• Domes Private Chapel – located directly above the hotel's private beach, this idyllic and traditional venue offers tradition, privacy and spectacular views. Venue can cater for up to 40 guests

Spina Decks – located at the northern part of the beach in a lush olive grove offering magnificent views of Spinalonga island. Venue can cater for up to 80 guests
The Pier – small elegant jetty built just above sea level in the centre of the private beach. Venue can cater for up to 20 guests.

RECEPTIONS

- Stand up wedding dinner
- Seated wedding dinner
- Set menu gala dinner
- Seated buffet dinner

CYPLON ADDED VALUE

• Arrangements of all necessary documentation for civil/religious weddings

by**DESIGN**

Civil Ceremonies

Greek Orthodox

Chapel

SUPREME LUXURY

Beach-side

- Transport to city hall for the wedding registration
- Basic bridal bouquet
- Basic groom boutonniere
- Wedding cake (1 tier-cutting cake for bride and groom)
- Two witnesses if necessary
- Decoration of suite with flowers and rose pedals on the bed on wedding day
 Wedding welcome amenities in suite
- 20% discount in Domes of Elounda Spa
- 30% discount on your first dinner at the Pier Exclusive Gourmet with booking priority + Wedding gift

★ ★ ★ ★ ★ ELOUNDA BEACH HOTEL & elounda bay palace - crete

The Elounda Beach Hotel and neighbouring sister hotel Elounda Bay Palace are both exquisite 5-star hotels on the island of Crete. The Elounda Beach Hotel is one of the island's most exclusive resorts and both properties are members of the Leading Hotels of the World. With these hotels sharing restaurants and certain facilities, they provide an ideal and luxurious setting for an unforgettable wedding. The day of the wedding, the special couple and their guests could enjoy the day relaxing by the picturesque beach or pampering themselves at the Espace Vitalité Chenot Spa, partake in the wedding ceremony in the early evening by the idyllic on-site chapel followed by a sunset cocktail reception and then the glamourous affair of the main wedding reception and party. This dream wedding is easily made into a reality with expert in-house wedding planners that will ensure everything is as planned to the very finest detail. A wedding at either hotel is sure to be a magical moment in time and with several options of reception venues, it can cater for a variety wedding sizes.

CEREMONIES

Ceremonies are available at a variety of locations within the resort including picturesque chapel on-site

RECEPTIONS

Numerous options for wedding receptions throughout the resort

by**DESIGN** Civil Ceremonies Greek Orthodox Chapel



CYPLON ADDED VALUE

- · Complimentary room upgrade (subject to availability)
- Complimentary services of a wedding co-ordinator
- · Complimentary sparkling wine, fruit basket and flowers upon arrival
- Bespoke wedding packages and customisable menus
- Wedding gift

CRETE 53



by**DESIGN**

Supreme Luxury

Civil Ceremonies

Greek Orthodox

Chapel

Beach-side

\star ST NICOLAS BAY RESORT HOTEL & VILLAS - CRETE

A well-deserved member of 'Small Luxury Hotels of the World', this delightful resort is a perfect example of traditional architecture creatively reinvented in the 5* mould, which offers its guests a unique ambience, personal service and fine local cuisine makes for an ideal venue for a dreamy honeymoon or a picturesque wedding. The resort features its own beach side chapel and waterfront terrace, a stunning location to say "I do" with the deep blue Aegean sea glistering in the background. There is a great choice of venues for private wedding reception.

CEREMONIES

Beachfront chapel and terrace deck
 Private Beachfront Villa Garden

RECEPTIONS

• Spacious poolside terrace • Any of the resort's restaurants or bars

DRINKS RECEPTION

 Champagne Reception at water's edge Bonaccia Bar deck – Sunset Cocktail Reception at Astra Bar terrace or Anemos House Summer Lounge or Blue Room top floor Penthouse Suite.

OTHER INFORMATION

- PRIVATE WEDDING DINNER VENUES
- MInotaure Restaurant by the Pool for up to 120 persons outdoors only
- Blue Bay Beach Restaurant for up to 120 persons outdoors only
- Greek Kafenion for up to 120 persons outdoors only
- Club House for up to 120 persons indoors only
- Astra Bar Terrace for up to 40 persons outdoors only
- Anemos House Garden Terrace for up to 80 persons outdoors only • All venues with dancing stage

CYPLON ADDED VALUES

Offers available upon request, please contact our Weddings Department.

by**DESIGN** \star \star \star \star Supreme Luxury **Civil Ceremonies** Greek Orthodox **BLUE PALACE** Chapel Beach-side

A LUXURY COLLECTION RESORT & SPA - CRETE

The luxury Blue Palace Resort and Spa is the place to celebrate a significant and special occasion. The hotel's private chapel of Agios Titos is situated by the beach and is an incredible location for both indoor and outdoor ceremonies. The dramatic setting at the edge of the Aegean Sea creates a romantic ambience and provides an unforgettable backdrop for your wedding photos. There is a choice of stunning venues to host wedding receptions

CEREMONIES

RELIGIOUS WEDDINGS, CIVIL WEDDINGS, BLESSINGS & RENEWAL OF VOWS • The Hotel's private chapel of Agios Titos, situated by the beach, is a dream setting for in-door or out-door ceremonies

RECEPTIONS

DRINKS RECEPTION

 Sunset cocktail boat trip before the wedding reception
 Arsenali Lounge Bar Palm Trees Garden • Votsalo Bar • Isola Beach Club

OTHER INFORMATION

DINNER RECEPTION

• Flame Grill - Room for up to 100 persons indoors and 80 persons outdoors • Blue Door Tavern – Traditional local Greek cuisine. Room for up to 75 persons, outdoors only • Asia Blue - Room for up to 40 persons indoors and 60 persons outdoors Asia Blue Pool – Greek and Mediterranean cuisine. For up to 160 persons, outdoors only, • Isola Restaurant - Room for up to 40 persons indoors and 120 persons outdoors Palm Tree By The Beach - Room for up to 230 persons outdoors only

CYPLON ADDED VALUES

Offers available upon request, please contact our Weddings Department.

\star ALDEMAR KNOSSOS ROYAL & ROYAL MARE HOTEL | CRETE

The Aldemar Knossos Royal and Aldemar Royal Mare are two quality and extremely popular hotels on Greece's largest island, Crete. Located next to each other in the area of Hersonissos, the Knossos Royal is a family oriented village style resort, while the Royal Mare offers a slightly higher level of luxury and exclusivity. For both hotels, the Minoanstyle architecture and the luscious landscape create the perfect romantic setting to get married and a perfect backdrop for your wedding photos. The luxurious surroundings are complimented by top class facilities, quality service and exclusive wedding planners and packages which combine to create a bespoke and memorable wedding experience. There are also a range of spa treatments available at the award winning Thalasso & Spa Centres that the bride and groom can take advantage of, before and after the wedding to complete the luxury wedding experience.

CEREMONIES

· Civil ceremonies are held only at the Town Hall, with the Hotel premises holding the symbolic ceremonies

RECEPTIONS

• Drinks and dinner receptions are held in the hotel's dining venues according to guests' requirements



by**DESIGN** Civil Ceremonies Greek Orthodox Chape Beach-side



CYPLON ADDED VALUE

- Room upgrade (subject to availability)
- Champagne and flowers in room upon arrival
- Generous accommodation discount for the couple when booking groups details on reauest





**** ABATON ISLAND RESORT & SPA Hersonissos - crete

Abaton Island Resort & Spa is a brand new five-star hotel in Crete, the island's newest luxury destination for the most discerning traveller. This glorious resort gives couples the opportunity to live out their dream Greek island wedding, by exchanging vows on a private beach and enjoying an idyllic reception with exceptional food in true luxury. With only 1 wedding per day performed at the resort, the wedding couple can rest assured that this is truly their special day and that all their needs will be met with caring and attentive service.

CEREMONIES

Private Beach – the resort's secluded beach is the dream location for your dream destination wedding with the space to accommodate many guests
Marina Deck – say your vows at the edge of the marina deck overlooking the crystal blue Mediterranean waters with up to 30 of your closest family and friends watching
Chapel on the beach – this idyllic Greek chapel sits by the beach, adding a touch of Greek romance to your special day

RECEPTIONS

• Dinner receptions can be held in all of the dining venues of the hotel (subject to availability)

Beach – private dinner receptions can be held on the beach as per the client's requests
Hotel gardens – lush manicured gardens under the stars make a perfect dinner reception venue

CYPLON ADDED VALUE

- · Complimentary room upgrade (subject to availability)
- Complimentary sparkling wine, flowers and fruit basket upon arrival
- Wedding gift
- Complimentary candlelit dinner for wedding couple
- 15% discount on spa treatments for wedding couple



by **DESIGN**

Beach-side

Civil Ceremonies

**** OUT OF THE BLUE CAPSIS ELITE RESORT

This 5 star deluxe resort hotel is the ultimate choice for a luxurious wedding day experience; it is the
perfect place for couples to start their journey together and make memories that will be treasured.• Knossos Private Restaurant – two dining rooms linked by a pretty atrium, with a large
veranda, ideal for a private affair up to 500 guests sitting arrangement or 700 guestsBeautiful views and exotic gardens are what guests can expect to be surrounded by during theirstay;
they are spoilt for choice with 10 restaurants, 8 bars and 6 swimming pools. Couples can choose to
have their wedding at the private on site chapel or if their hearts desire they can even pick from one
of the incredible off-site venues and say 'I do' on a yacht! A wedding at the Out of the Blue Capsis Elite
Resort will be a five star experience with attention to detail that will make it true perfection.• Knossos Private Restaurant – two dining rooms linked by a pretty atrium, with a large
veranda, ideal for a private affair up to 500 guests sitting arrangement or 700 guestsBeautiful views and exotic gardens are what guests can expect to be surrounded by during theirstay;
they are spoilt for choice with 10 restaurants, 8 bars and 6 swimming pools. Couples can choose to
have their wedding at the private on site chapel or if their hearts desire they can even pick from one
of the incredible off-site venues and say 'I do' on a yacht! A wedding at the Out of the Blue Capsis Elite
Resort will be a five star experience with attention to detail that will make it true perfection.• Souda Gardens – lush gardens to hold stunning outdoor receptions up to 1000 guests

CEREMONIES

- GREEK ORTHODOX WEDDING, CIVIL WEDDING
- St. Athanassios Chapel traditional chapel located within the resort grounds
- Cladissos Beach beautiful beach venue for your idyllic ceremony
- Souda Gardens lush palm-lined gardens
- St Pelagia Chapel -picturesque chapel right on the pier edge
- Plateau Safran grass field on the cliff edge, offering breathtaking views

RECEPTIONS

Safran Pool Restaurant – romantic outdoor setting with sea views for parties up to 200
guests sitting arrangement or 300 guests standing cocktail

Seasalt & Rosemary Restaurant – traditional seafront restaurant which overlooks the village

- of Agia Pelagia, 140 guests with seating arrangement or 250 guests standing cocktail
- Precieux Gourmet Restaurant elegant silver-service venue, ideal for smaller and more
 Complimentary champagne breakfast in room the morning after the wedding

intimate receptions, 150 guests sitting arrangement or 270 guests standing cocktail • Green Pepper Restaurant – brand new restaurant, replete with lush greenery both indoors and outdoors, up to 300 guests standing cocktail by**DESIGN** Civil Ceremonies Greek Orthodox Chapel Beach-side

Souda Gardens – lush gardens to hold stunning outdoor receptions up to 1000 guests sitting arrangement or 2000 guests standing cocktail

• Blue Diva Deck – large, airy deck right by the sea with a magnificent view of the bay, ideal for a large outdoors party with up to 250 guests sitting arrangement or 500 guests standing cocktail

 Plateau Safran – Right on the edge of the cliff, a gorgeous meadow with amazing views for either a drinks or dinner reception of up to 60 guests sitting arrangement or 100 guests standing cocktail

• Amarando Beach Restaurant & Bar – Boho-chic outdoors restaurant on the hotel's private beach, ideal for a drinks or dinner reception of up to 250 guests sitting arrangement or 350 guests standing cocktail

• The resorts other restaurants and bars can also be used for both drinks & dinner receptions

CYPLON ADDED VALUE

- Room upgrade (subject to availability)
- Greek sparkling wine, flowers and traditional Greek desserts in room upon arrival

CRETE 57



\star THE LESANTE LUXURY HOTEL & SPA ZAKYNTHOS

The Lesante Luxury Hotel & Spa is one of the finest and most luxurious destinations on the island of Zakynthos and for its efforts it has won multiple awards. This hotel is therefore an ideal choice of venue to host a dream-like wedding on a sun-kissed Greek island. The hotel has enlisted the help of professional wedding planners that can turn your wedding wishes into a reality, no matter how far-fetched they may be. The hotel itself has been purpose built and designed in a way so as to create a perfect environment of pure tranquillity and luxury.

CEREMONIES

• Wedding ceremonies can be held in various locations throughout the hotel

RECEPTIONS

• Wedding receptions can be held in various locations throughout the hotel

CYPLON ADDED VALUE

Complimentary room upgrade (subject to availability)

- · Complimentary services of a wedding co-ordinator offering bespoke services
- · Complimentary sparkling wine, fruit basket and flowers upon arrival

by**DESIGN** Civil Ceremonies Greek Orthodox Chapel

\star SKIATHOS PRINCESS HOTEL **SKIATHOS**

Getting married at the Skiathos Princess will be a memorable experience. Couples can marry in the charming Greek Orthodox Church adjacent to the hotel. Alternatively they can choose to tie the knot on the beautiful beach front or even in the lush hotel gardens with the beach as the backdrop. The beautifully simple, yet classy decoration could not be more perfect for a special occasion. The wedding party can dine on the beach at the PR Ammos Restaurant and as the sun sets, guests can dance under the stars.

CEREMONIES

CIVIL CEREMONY, GREEK ORTHODOX CEREMONY & CATHOLIC CEREMONY • Greek Orthodox church for orthodox weddings, adjacent to the hotel · Beach-front on the gardens (for civil or catholic ceremony) with white wooden arch

- decorated with either drapes or green foliage with white roses
- Gazebo sea locations
- 'Planitis' the wooden sailing boat

RECEPTIONS

DRINKS RECEPTION

- · Gazebos on the beach for drinks after the wedding
- Beach party drinks on the beach, music and fun.

DINNER RECEPTION

Three a la carte restaurants

- One Buffet restaurant
- Gazebo on the beach private dining on the beach.

byDESIGN Civil Ceremonies Beach-side

CYPLON ADDED VALUE

- Complimentary Half Board for the Bride & Groom for the whole stay *
- Room Upgrade for Bride & Groom upon availability
- Wedding Cake, 2 kg (Single Tier)
- Candlelit private dinner for 2 on the beach upon availability *
- Room Service Breakfast with Sparkling Wine for the Bride & Groom the morning after the wedding as Husband & Wife
- Sparkling Wine & Strawberries covered in Chocolate on the Wedding Night
- One Complimentary visit to our Spa Wet Rooms (Sauna & Turkish Bath) for the Bride & Groom
- 20% Discount on selected Spa Treatments

* = (Beverage excluded)

SKIATHOS 59



**** ATRIUM PALACE - PLATINUM - PRESTIGE

The Atrium Hotels are a collection of three 5* hotels and some of the finest hotels on the island of Rhodes. Whilst all 3 hotels maintain the same high levels of service, luxury and elegance, each hotel is unique and offers a different perspective of this beautiful Greek island. With a dedicated wedding co-ordinator at your disposal to look after all the finer details, quality venues and stunning backdrops, you can be sure that your wedding day will be the most memorable and magnificent day that you always dreamed it would be, whichever hotel you choose.

CEREMONIES

• In all 3 hotels, wedding ceremonies can be held in the grounds of the hotel, amongst the palm gardens of the courtyard or on the beach with a priceless backdrop of the azure Aegean sea, in an exclusive private setting decorated to your wishes.

Guests staying at the Atrium Palace or Atrium Prestige may also choose to have their ceremony in a beautiful white chapel in St Paul's Bay in the town of Lindos, only 6km (Palace) or 32km (Presitge). Guests of the Atrium Platinum may also get married in the beautiful nearby village of Filerimos, which occupies the highest point in Rhodes and offers some truly spectacular views.

RECEPTIONS

• For the wedding reception in all 3 hotels there is a choice of restaurants, which can cater for between 12-50 people. Catering packages offer both 'Wedding Buffets' and a selection of 'Wedding Set Menus'.

CYPLON ADDED VALUE

WEDDING COUPLES

- Fruit basket, local sparkling wine, water and flowers upon arrival and on wedding day
 in room
- Complimentary room upgrade on arrival*
- Room decoration on wedding day
- Champagne Reception local sparkling wine, orange juice, crisps, nuts, olives and crudites after wedding ceremony
- Complimentary late check out on departure day*
- Room upgrade on first anniversary return holiday*

* Subject to availability.

** Voucher 20 euros per person, not valid on wedding day.

by**DESIGN** Civil Ceremonies Greek Orthodox Chapel Beach-side

**** MARBELLA CORFU HOTEL

The MarBella Corfu Hotel is a beautiful place to say 'I do' overlooking the Ionian Sea. The stunning interior and exterior of the hotel lets guests truly relax and enjoy being surrounded by luxury for their entire stay. For the ceremony and wedding reception, there are a variety of options that couples can choose from to ensure that their special day is absolute perfection and exactly how they imagined it. This hotel has all the facilities for a spectacular wedding to be remembered by all those present.

CEREMONIES

SYMBOLIC CEREMONIES

Private Chapel
Private ceremonies

RECEPTIONS

DRINKS RECEPTION

• Tropical cocktails at the Cascade Pool Bar or Dolphins Beach Bar

DINNER RECEPTION

Beautiful settings on the beach with menu option of Mediterranean Cuisine.

60 **RHODES**

by**DESIGN** Civil Ceremonies Chapel

CYPLON ADDED VALUE

- Room upgrade (subject to availability)
- Champagne in room upon arrival, fruits, honey & nuts
- · Complimentary services of a dedicated hotel wedding co-ordinator
- Complimentary champagne breakfast in room the morning after the wedding
- Generous accommodation discount for the couple when booking groups details on request



by**DESIGN**

Civil Ceremonies

Greek Orthodox

Chapel

Beach-side

**** ACROTEL ATHENA PALLAS VILLAGE

The Acrotel Athena Pallas Village is nestled amongst lush greenery with a beachside location in Halkidiki's middle peninsula. The resort's remote location, beautiful natural surroundings make this an ideal destination for happy couples looking to get married abroad. Romantic beach weddings or renewal of vows can take place on the resort's private beach and there is a choice of 3 venues for the wedding reception. The wedding couple can make full use of the in-house wedding planners with their expert knowledge and willingness to help, making sure that everything from the food to the hair and make-up and even fireworks are exactly how you imagined them to be.

CYPLON ADDED VALUE

- Complimentary room upgrade (subject to availability)
- Complimentary services of a wedding co-ordinator
- · Complimentary sparkling wine, fruit basket and flowers upon arrival

**** GRAND RESORT LAGONISSI ATHENS RIVIERA

Like an island emerging from the sea, a beautiful peninsula on the Athenian Riviera unfolds. It's unrivalled beauty is captivating. Your gaze sweeps over the deep blue of the sea to the azure of the sky. An artist's canvas, upon which, the human hand skilfully creates a paradise. Grand Resort Lagonissi, member of the Leading Hotels of the World, blends understated luxury with an enchanting simplicity celebrating each and every moment. Numerously awarded as Europe's Leading Luxury Wedding Resort, the hotel boasts a picturesque wedding chapel perched on a hill overlooking the Aegean Sea and perfectly placed to capture the glorious Greek sunset. Take pleasure in the resort's large selection of indoor and outdoor venues, paired with exceptional service and a dazzling backdrop for any occasion. The celebration can be custom-designed in every particular aspect with creative, meticulous professional wedding planners to attend to every detail of your dream. Grand Resort Lagonissi provides all the services to make your wedding a personalized, special celebration for you and the ones you love. Featuring some of the most elegant bungalows and suites with pool in Greece, Grand Resort Lagonissi offers an unforgettable luxury experience to the wedding couple and their guests.

CEREMONIES

· Private wedding chapel within the hotel grounds

62 HALKIDIKI

CEREMONIES

RECEPTIONS

"Ethnic" outdoor area (max. 100 guests)
"Lemoni" Restaurant (max. 200 guests)

• Pool-side (max. 200 guests)

Beach-side

Pool-side

by**DESIGN** Civil Ceremonies Greek Orthodox Chapel



RECEPTIONS

- Uranus large open-air space ideal for grand wedding galas
- Veghera panoramic venue overlooking the sea
- La Piscina garden area of the resort with swimming pool
- Aphrodite venue with both indoor and outdoor spaces

CYPLON ADDED VALUE

- Complimentary accommodation on the night of your wedding
- · Complimentary room upgrade (subject to availability)
- Complimentary services of a wedding co-ordinator
- · Complimentary sparkling wine, fruit basket and flowers upon arrival
- Bespoke wedding packages with customisable menus

ATHENS RIVIERA 63

LEGALITIES & DOCUMENTATION

 \mathbf{V} ou may rest assured that weddings in Cyprus are perfectly legal. By Cyprus law, your hotel must be located in the same town in which your marriage will take place. Both Bride and Groom must be in Cyprus for at least 5 working days before the wedding can take place. Cyplon Holidays, therefore, recommend booking a 2-week holiday so that the wedding can be easily accommodated during the second week of your stay.

ALL WEDDINGS IN CYPRUS

The ceremony will be conducted in English and all paperwork and your Marriage Certificate will be issued in English. Two witnesses will be required in accordance with Cyprus law and we will be happy to provide these should the couple be alone in Cyprus. Before the wedding day, the couple visits the local Registry Office, with all relevant documents, to register their intention to marry. Wedding License Fee from €282, payable locally.

CIVIL WEDDINGS

These typically take place between 10 am and 2 pm, Monday to Friday (except Public Holidays), in the Town Hall local to your Cyprus resort and are conducted by the Mayor or Registrar. In-hotel civil weddings can take place after and at weekends at an extra charge The ceremony is very similar to that in the UK. In-hotel registrar's fees vary from €130 - €712, payable locally.

Please note that in order to get married in Greece the couple must be a resident in the country for 5-9 days (Dependant on which resort/island you choose), allowing you the opportunity to meet the registrar and finalise arrangements. It will also be necessary to take translated documents, sanctioned by the Foreign and Commonwealth Office. Please see our legalities section for more details or call our wedding's department today for further information.

ANGLICAN WEDDINGS

A meeting with the minister will be arranged prior to your wedding day to discuss the service and any special requirements you may have. Persons of divorced status must produce original decree absolute. At least one of the couple must present a Christening or Baptism certificate. The Anglican Church in Cyprus will require the name of your local church in the UK, so that they may inform them of your marriage, as a matter of diplomacy. Church and Minister's fees are payable locally and vary from €200 - €650.

BLESSINGS AND RENEWAL OF VOWS

For couples who would like a religious service following their civil ceremony, or for those wishing to renew their vows, all the above information for Anglican Weddings applies. Church and Priests fees are payable locally and vary from €200 - €650. It should be noted that in rare cases The Church might refuse to marry/bless couples that might be considered unsuitable for a church ceremony, in which case a civil ceremony will be arranged.

CATHOLIC WEDDINGS

A civil ceremony, conducted by the local mayor or registrar, must precede the religious service for Catholic weddings, although this does not have to happen on the same day. The Catholic couple must visit their local priest in the UK and inform him of their intention to marry in Cyprus, in order for documents, in addition to those mentioned below, can be prepared. These include certificates of Baptism for both Bride and Groom. Their local priest will then send these to the priest conducting the service in Cyprus. Couples staying in Ayia Napa have their civil ceremony locally, but their religious service is held at the Terra Sancta Catholic Church in Larnaca. Church and Priest's fees are payable locally and vary from €200 - €650.

BLESSINGS AND RENEWAL OF VOWS

Couples can renew their vows if they are only in Cyprus for 3 nights These documents are granted for two British subjects to marry or more as there is no legal paperwork to complete, so clients do overseas. These are issued from your local Town Hall. They must be dated within 3 months of the marriage date. Please note: On these not need to go to the Town Hall. They would only require bringing their marriage certificate with them, that is all! The Celebrant who documents - in Box No: 7 - it asks: 'District and Country in which the conducts the service charges from €275. Once it is booked the marriage is to be solemnized'. It must state: The town, island and Celebrant contacts the couple to discuss their ceremony and they country. These documents may take up to one month to be issued. will also ask for a deposit to secure the date.

RESIDENCY BEFORE CEREMONY

If adopted – an adoptive birth certificate is issued. This document In Cyprus, you must be at the resort for at least 3 working days, does not state the maiden name of the adoptive mother (it is not although we recommend at least 5 days if you are having a religious asked for on the document), but it is a legal requirement for the ceremony, as it gives you more time to relax prior to the wedding Registrar's records in Cyprus/Greece, so a further document can and tie up any loose ends. be completed at the resort, called: 'A Declaration Form'. There is a charge for this - payable locally to the Registrar at the briefing.

In Greece, you must be at the resort 5-9 days prior to the ceremony, dependent on which resort you are getting married in.

BIRTH CERTIFICATES

Full A4 birth certificates are required (the long version is required, as it has parents' names etc- please note the short version will not be accepted,).

An original birth certificate and a 'Certified Copy' of it must be obtained from your local Town Hall.

SWORN AFFIDAVIT - FOR CYPRUS

A Sworn Declaration/Affidavit that declares you legally free to marry is required and must be signed and STAMPED by a solicitor. This cannot be more than 3 months old prior to the wedding -Please be advised, it does not need to be on a solicitor's letterhead. Non-British Citizens will require a Freedom Certificate from their country's Department of Foreign Affairs or its Embassy in the UK.

IF UNDER 18 - FOR CYPRUS

Written consent of parent/guardian is required on sworn affidavit form for anyone under the age of 18 years of age.

CERTIFICATE OF NON-IMPEDIMENT - FOR GREECE

ADOPTION CERTIFICATE – IF APPLICABLE

PASSPORTS

FOR CYPRUS

All names on the Passports/Birth Certificates/Certificate, should match. The Bride travels under her maiden name for both journeys to coincide with her passport. Also, Passports must be presented to the Wedding co-ordinator upon arrival, at the resort. Passports must have 6 months or more left on them from the date of their return to the UK. In addition, copies of both witnesses' passports are required too.

FOR GREECE

All names on the Passports/Birth Certificates/Certificate of 'No Impediment', should match. The Bride travels under her maiden name for both journeys to coincide with her passport. Also, Passports must be presented to the Wedding co-ordinator upon arrival, at the resort.

LEGALITIES & DOCUMENTATION

IF DIVORCED

An original 'Decree absolute' is required (Carrying a red or black sealed court stamp). In the case where one of the parties is divorced or their marriage has been annulled, documentary evidence is required. Once the divorce or annulment has been made final, the court issuing the proceedings will release a decree absolute. The court retains the original documents and a 'certified copy' is issued to one of the two parties. Further 'certified copies' can be obtained from the court, in person or in writing. Please Note The Catholic Church will not grant a marriage if one member of the couple has been previously divorced.

IF WIDOWED

A Death Certificate and previous marriage certificate is required. Original documentation is required.

DEED POLL CERTIFICATE - NAME CHANGE

If a name has been changed by a deed poll, written proof must be obtained. The document must state: the full name and address of the Solicitor and the practice, as well as the signature of the Solicitor or from the court authority or recognized notary who issued the document. If previously married and have reverted to your maiden name, this constitutes a name change and therefore proof is required in the form of a deed poll or an affidavit. This document must be stamped and signed by a solicitor and must be on a letter headed paper or have a compliment / business slip attached.

LEGALISING & TRANSLATING YOUR DOCUMENTS - FOR GREECE

In Greece, when you have obtained all your original documents, you must send them to be legalized and translated. We can recommend someone we use for all our wedding documentation and, we can send you more information regarding this service, when required.

Once received, this means they are stamped, permitting you to leave the UK and you're able to use them overseas. It is advisable when posting the documents to use 'Registered Post', so you can keep a record of their movements within the postal system.

LEGAL REQUIREMENTS Q & A	CYPRUS	GREECE
What is the minimum period of residency that we must observe?	Civil - 3 Days Religious - 5 Days	5-9 Days
Must we provide full A4 birth certificates with both parents' names?	~	~
Is my Passport required?	~	~
Do I need to provide a sworn affidavit?	v	
Is a certificate of no impediment (valid for 3 months) required?		~
If previously Divorced must I provide a Decree Absolute?	~	~
If Widowed must I provide my Spouse's death certificate or marriage certificate?	~	~
If Widowed must I provide my previous marriage certificate?	~	~
If Adopted must I provide proof of my adoption?	✓	~
If I have changed my name by deed poll or am known by another name must I provide proof?	~	~
I am under 18, must I prove Parental Consent in the form of an stamped (by notary) affidavit?	~	
For every document required, must I provide legislation/translation of documents by Foreign and Commonwealth Office/Consulate?		~
Must we provide copies of the our witnesses' passports to be added to the wedding licence form?	~	
For church weddings, must I bring a copy of my baptism certificate?	~	*

ENOUIRIES & RESERVATIONS

Telephone:	020 8340 7612
Email:	weddings@cyplon.co.uk
Website:	www.cyplon.co.uk/holiday-types/weddings

PLEASE NOTE IT IS YOUR RESPONSIBILITY TO ENSURE ALL YOUR PAPER WORK IS CORRECT.

NOTE: Further legalities for the Greek Islands may be required and are available on request. Non-British passport holders will need to contact their relevant Embassy to obtain details of additional documentation that may be required.

BOOKING FORM

BRIDE'S NAME						Γ
Contact Telephone:						_
Booking Reference:		Accomm	odation:			_
Date of Wedding:		Venue:				_
WEDDING SERVICE						
Civil ceremony						
In-hotel Civil ceremony						
Civil ceremony with religious blessing						
In-hotel chapel Anglican ceremony						
In-hotel chapel Catholic ceremony						
FINISHING TOUCHES						
Car for application of wedding license (re	From £85					
Wedding car within the same town				From £175		
Wedding car décor		From £45				
EXTRAS						
1 tier sponge				From £68		
Fruit cake per tier				From £90		
Two witnesses				FREE		
Wedding reception				Enquire		
FEES						
In-Hotel civil ceremony				From €171**		Γ
Anglican priest fees	From €650**					
Catholic priest blessing fees	From €150**					
NON REFUNDABLE ADMIN FEE: Wedding	e Holiday	£250*				
* = Compulsory as part payment of a Cy	plon Pa	ckage Hol	iday **	= Compulsory &	payat	sle
PACKAGES						
Bronze Wedding Package	From	n £345	CilverM	/edding Packa		-

Special Requests:

Client's Signature:

IMPORTANT NOTICE

It is essential that you meet your Cyplon representative in Cyprus to discuss your local arrangements within 48 hours of your arrival. No changes can be made without first consulting your representative. Our wedding co-ordinator will advise you of the deposit at the time of booking. Deposits may vary which is non-refundable in event of cancellation. Prices quoted are correct at time of printing but are subject to change.

GROO	M'S NAME				
	Email Address:				
	Arrival Date:				
	Time:				
Civil cere	mony				
Anglican	church ceremony				
Catholic	church ceremony				
In-hotel o	chapel blessing				
Renewal	of vows				
FLOWE	RS				
Bridal bo	uquet	From £85			
Bridesmaid posy From £55					
Buttonhole From £10					
24 (15 x 2	l cm) photos with album	From £289			
36 (15 x 2	l cm) photos with album	From £345			
Wedding	Coverage on a DVD	From £299			
Addition	al Photos on CD / USB	Enquire			
Wedding	licence	From €282**			
Anglican	priest blessing fees	From €465**			
Use of church/chapel/hotel Variable					
NON REFUNDABLE ADMIN FEE: Wedding Package Only £399*					
le locally All prices are subject to change without prior warning					

From £635 Gold Wedding Package From £1.115

Date:



ASK YOUR TRAVEL AGENT

Our package holidays can be booked through all good travel agencies.

CYPLON HOLIDAYS - 246 Green Lanes, Palmers Green, London, N13 5XT TELEPHONE: +44 (0)20 8340 7612 EMAIL: weddings@cyplon.co.uk WEBSITE: www.cyplon.co.uk



